

ZNB 6573/2021-H

BIDDER TO NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

CLOSING DATE AND TIME:

Date 09/09/2021

Time: 11H00am

TABLE OF CONTENTS

SECTION A: INVITATION TO BID	3
SECTION B: SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS AND NOTICES TO BIDDERS REGARDING THE COMPLETION OF BIDDING FOR	
SECTION C: AUTHORITY TO SIGN A BID	6
SECTION D: DECLARATION OF INTEREST	10
SECTION E: DECLARATION OF BIDDER'S PAST SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT PRACTICES	13
SECTION F: DECLARATION THAT INFORMATION ON CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE IS CORRECT AND UP TO DATI BE COMPLETED BY BIDDER)	
SECTION G: PREFERENCE POINTS CLAIM FORM IN TERMS OF THE PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS 2017	
SECTION H: CERTIFICATE OF INDEPENDENT BID DETERMINATION	21
SECTION I: RECORD OF AMENDMENTS TO BID DOCUMENTS	23
SECTION J: GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT	24
SECTION K: SPECIAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS	25
SECTION L: COMPULSORY BRIEFING CERTIFICATE	36
SECTION M: PRICING SCHEDULE	37
SCTION N: TERMS OF REFERENCE / SPECIFICATION	56
SECTION OF EVALUATION CRITERIA	QC

SECTION A: INVITATION TO BID

PART A

YOU ARE HEREBY INVITED TO BID FOR REQUIREMENTS OF THE KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH									
BID NUMBER: ZNB 6573/20	21-H CLOSING	DATE: 0	9/09/20	21	CLOSING	TIME:		11H00	
	PLY AND DELIV	ERY OF OCCU	PATIO	NAL	THERAPY CON	SUMAB	LES AND	ACCESSORIES:	VARIOUS
L	ONS: CONTRACT F								
THE SUCCESSFUL BIDDER			D SIGN	I A WI	RITTEN CONTRAC	CT FOR	M (SBD7).		
BID RESPONSE DOCUMENTHE BID BOX SITUATED AT									
CENTRAL SUPPLY CHAIN M									
OLD BOYS SCHOOL, 310 JA									
PIETERMARITZBURG	IDO NDEOVO STRI								
3201									
SUPPLIER INFORMATION									
NAME OF BIDDER									
POSTAL ADDRESS									
STREET ADDRESS					<u> </u>	1			
TELEPHONE NUMBER	CODE				NUMBER				
CELLPHONE NUMBER					1	ı			
FACSIMILE NUMBER	CODE				NUMBER				
E-MAIL ADDRESS									
VAT REGISTRATION									
NUMBER									
						•			
	TCS PIN:			OR	CSD No:				
STATUS LEVEL									
VERIFICATION CERTIFICATE	☐ Yes			СТЛ	TUS LEVEL	☐ Ye	3		
[TICK APPLICABLE BOX]	□No				RN AFFIDAVIT	☐ No			
IF YES, WHO WAS THE									
CERTIFICATE ISSUED BY?									
AN ACCOUNTING		AN ACCOUNTING	G OFFIC	CFR A	S CONTEMPLATE	ED IN TH	IF CLOSE C	CORPORATION AC	CT (CCA)
OFFICER AS								AFRICAN ACCRE	\ /
CONTEMPLATED IN THE CLOSE CORPORATION		SYSTEM (SANAS	S)						
ACT (CCA) AND NAME THE		A REGISTERED A	AUDITC)R					
APPLICABLE IN THE TICK									
BOX		NAME:							
[A STATUS LEVEL VERIF QUALIFY FOR PREFEREI			AFFIL	DA VIT	(FOR EMEs& C	QSEs) I	MUST BE S	SUBMITTED IN C	ORDER TO
1. ARE YOU THE	TOL FORM TO POP	1					Yes	No	
ACCREDITED	 			•	ADE VOLLA FOI	DEION		, -	
REPRESENTATIVE IN	□Yes	□No			ARE YOU A FOI BASED SUPPLIE		[IF YES AN	NSWER PART B:3	BELOW]
SOUTH AFRICA FOR					THE GOODS				
THE GOODS /SERVICES /WORKS	[IF YES ENCLOS	SE PROOF]			SERVICES / W				
OFFERED?	•	•			OFFERED?				
OI LINED:									
3. SIGNATURE OF				4.	DATE				
BIDDER 5. CAPACITY UNDER									
WHICH THIS BID IS									
SIGNED (Attach proof									
of authority to sign									
this bid; e.g. resolution of									
resolution of									

directors, etc.)			
6. TOTAL NUMBER OF		7. TOTAL	BID PRICE
ITEMS OFFERED		(ALL INC	CLUSIVE)
BIDDING PROCEDURE ENQU	JIRIES MAY BE DIRECTED	TECHNICAL INFORMAT	ION MAY BE DIRECTED TO:
TO:			
DEPARTMENT	KZN Department of Health	DEPARTMENT	KZN Department of Health
CONTACT PERSON	Mrs R. Singh	CONTACT PERSON	Mr. D. Simbeye
TELEPHONE NUMBER	033 – 815 8361	TELEPHONE NUMBER	033 - 395 2927
FACSIMILE NUMBER	-	FACSIMILE NUMBER	Daniel.simbeye@kznhealth.gov.za
E-MAIL ADDRESS	tenders@kznhealth.gov.za	E-MAIL ADDRESS	

PART B: TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR BIDDING

1.	
1.1.	BIDS MUST BE DELIVERED BY THE STIPULATED TIME TO THE CORRECT ADDRESS. LATE BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED FOR
	CONSIDERATION.
1.2.	ALL BIDS MUST BE SUBMITTED ON THE OFFICIAL FORMS PROVIDED – (NOT TO BE RE-TYPED) OR ONLINE
1.3.	BIDDERS MUST REGISTER ON THE CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE (CSD) TO UPLOAD MANDATORY INFORMATION
	NAMELY: (BUSINESS REGISTRATION/ DIRECTORSHIP/ MEMBERSHIP/IDENTITY NUMBERS; TAX COMPLIANCE STATUS; AND
	BANKING INFORMATION FOR VERIFICATION PURPOSES). CERTIFICATE OR SWORN AFFIDAVIT FOR MUST BE SUBMITTED
	TO BIDDING INSTITUTION.
4.4	WHERE A DIDDED IS NOT DECISTEDED ON THE CCD. MANDATORY INFORMATION NAMELY, (DUSINESS DECISTRATION)
1.4.	WHERE A BIDDER IS NOT REGISTERED ON THE CSD, MANDATORY INFORMATION NAMELY: (BUSINESS REGISTRATION/DIRECTORSHIP/MEMBERSHIP/IDENTITY NUMBERS; TAX COMPLIANCE STATUS MAY NOT BE SUBMITTED WITH THE BID
	DOCUMENTATION. CERTIFICATE OR SWORN AFFIDAVIT FOR MUST BE SUBMITTED TO BIDDING INSTITUTION.
	DOCUMENTATION. CERTIFICATE OR SWORN AFFIDAVIT FOR MOST BE SUBMITTED TO BIDDING INSTITUTION.
15	THIS BID IS SUBJECT TO THE PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT POLICY FRAMEWORK ACT 2000 AND THE PREFERENTIAL
	PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS, 2017, THE GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT (GCC) AND, IF APPLICABLE, ANY OTHER
	LEGISLATION OR SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT, AND ANY AMENDMENTS THERETO.
2.	TAX COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS
2.1	BIDDERS MUST ENSURE COMPLIANCE WITH THEIR TAX OBLIGATIONS.
2.2	BIDDERS ARE REQUIRED TO SUBMIT THEIR UNIQUE PERSONAL IDENTIFICATION NUMBER (PIN) ISSUED BY SARS TO
	ENABLE THE DEPARTMENT TO VIEW THE TAXPAYER'S PROFILE AND TAX STATUS.
2.3	APPLICATION FOR TAX COMPLIANCE STATUS (TCS) OR PIN MAY ALSO BE MADE VIA E-FILING. IN ORDER TO USE THIS
	PROVISION, TAXPAYERS WILL NEED TO REGISTER WITH SARS AS E-FILERS THROUGH THE WEBSITE WWW.SARS.GOV.ZA.
2.4	BIDDERS MAY ALSO SUBMIT A PRINTED TCS TOGETHER WITH THE BID.
2.5	IN BIDS WHERE CONSORTIA/ JOINT VENTURES/ SUB-CONTRACTORS ARE INVOLVED, EACH PARTY MUST SUBMIT A
	SEPARATE PROOF OF TCS / PIN / CSD NUMBER.
2.6	WHERE NO TCS IS AVAILABLE BUT THE BIDDER IS REGISTERED ON THE CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE (CSD), A CSD
	NUMBER MUST BE PROVIDED.
3.	QUESTIONNAIRE TO BIDDING FOREIGN SUPPLIERS
	IS THE BIDDER A RESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA (RSA)?
	DOES THE BIDDER HAVE A BRANCH IN THE RSA?
	DOES THE BIDDER HAVE A PERMANENT ESTABLISHMENT IN THE RSA? ☐ YES ☐ NO
3.4.	= = =
	DOES THE BIDDER HAVE ANY SOURCE OF INCOME IN THE RSA?
	HE ANSWER IS "NO" TO ALL OF THE ABOVE, THEN, IT IS NOT A REQUIREMENT TO OBTAIN A TAX COMPLIANCE STATUS/ TAX
	HE ANSWER IS "NO" TO ALL OF THE ABOVE, THEN, IT IS NOT A REQUIREMENT TO OBTAIN A TAX COMPLIANCE STATUS/ TAX IPLIANCE SYSTEM PIN CODE FROM THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE (SARS) AND IF NOT REGISTERED AS PER 2.3

NB: FAILURE TO PROVIDE ANY OF THE ABOVE PARTICULARS MAY RENDER THE BID INVALID.

SECTION B: SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS AND NOTICES TO BIDDERS REGARDING THE COMPLETION OF BIDDING FORMS

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS BID IS SUBJECT TO TREASURY REGULATIONS 16A ISSUED IN TERMS OF THE PUBLIC FINANCE MANAGEMENT ACT, 1999, THE KWAZULU-NATAL SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT POLICY FRAMEWORK AND THE GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT. REFER TO THE GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT AT THE FOLLOWING WEB ADDRESS:

www.treasury.gov.za/divisions/ocpo/sc/GeneralConditions/default.aspx

- 1. Unless inconsistent with or expressly indicated otherwise by the context, the singular shall include the plural and visa versa and with words importing the masculine gender shall include the feminine and the neuter.
- 2. Under no circumstances whatsoever may the bid forms be retyped or redrafted. Photocopies of the original bid documentation may be used, but an original signature must appear on such photocopies.
- 3. The bidder is advised to check the number of pages and to satisfy himself that none are missing or duplicated.
- 4. Bids submitted must be complete in all respects.
- 5. Bids shall be lodged at the address indicated not later than the closing time specified for their receipt, and in accordance with the directives in the bid documents.
- 6. Each bid shall be addressed in accordance with the directives in the bid documents and shall be lodged in a separate sealed envelope, with the name and address of the bidder, the bid number and closing date indicated on the envelope. The envelope shall not contain documents relating to any bid other than that shown on the envelope. If this provision is not complied with, such bids may be rejected as being invalid.
- 7. All bids received in sealed envelopes with the relevant bid numbers on the envelopes are kept unopened in safe custody until the closing time of the bids. Where, however, a bid is received open, it shall be sealed. If it is received without a bid number on the envelope, it shall be opened, the bid number ascertained, the envelope sealed, and the bid number written on the envelope.
- 8. A specific box is provided for the receipt of bids, and no bid found in any other box or elsewhere subsequent to the closing date and time of bid will be considered.
- 9. No bid sent through the post will be considered if it is received after the closing date and time stipulated in the bid documentation, and proof of posting will not be accepted as proof of delivery.
- 10. No bid submitted by telefax, telegraphic or other electronic means will be considered.
- 11. Bidding documents must not be included in packages containing samples. Such bids may be rejected as being invalid.
- 12. Any alteration made by the bidder must be initialled.
- 13. Use of correcting fluid is prohibited.
- 14. Bids will be opened in public as soon as practicable after the closing time of bid.
- 15. Where practical, prices are made public at the time of opening bids.
- 16. If it is desired to make more than one offer against any individual item, such offers should be given on a photocopy of the page in question. Clear indication thereof must be stated on the schedules attached.

SECTION C: AUTHORITY TO SIGN A BID

AUTHORITY BY BOARD OF DIRECTORS

A. COMPANIES

If a Bidder is a company, a certified copy of the resolution by the Board of Directors, personally signed by the Chairperson of the Board, authorising the person who signs this bid to do so, as well as to sign any contract resulting from this bid and any other documents and correspondence in connection with this bid and/or contract on behalf of the company must be submitted with this bid, that is before the closing time and date of the bid.

(whose signatur	y resolution passed by the Board of Directors on				
IN HIS/ HER CA	APACITY AS:				
SIGNED ON BE	HALF OF COMPANY:		(PRINT NAME)		
SIGNATURE O	F SIGNATORY:	DATE: .			
WITNESSES:	1	DATE: .			
	2	DATE: .			
I, the undersigned hereby confirm to	that I am the sole owner	of the business trading as:	,		
C. PARTNERSI		very partner must be furnished and signe	d by every partner:		
	IE OF PARTNER	RESIDENTIAL ADDRESS	SIGNATURE		
1 022 10111		NEODEN IN LEADING	O.O.W.T. O.T.E		

FULL NAME OF PARTN	ER RES	IDENTIAL ADDRESS	SIGNATURE
			/22m2.af
partnership)			(name or
hereby authorisebid as well as any contract res bid and/ or contract on behalf of	ulting from the bid and	d any other documents and c	(full name) to sign this correspondence in connection with this
SIGNATURE	SIGNATURE		SIGNATURE
DATE	DATE		DATE
D. CLOSE CORPORATION			
	ded with the bid, toge	ether with the resolution by its	ling/ Amended Founding Statement of members authorising a member or
By resolution of members at a	meeting on		20
whose signature appears below	w, has been authorise	-	, (Full name) onnection with this bid on behalf of(Name of Close Corporation)
Trading as			(Trading name).
IN HIS/ HER CAPACITY AS: .			
SIGNED ON BEHALF OF THI (PRINT NAME)	E CLOSE CORPORA	.TION:	
SIGNATURE OF SIGNATORY	/ :	DATE: .	
WITNESSES: 1		DATE: .	
2		DATE: .	
E. CO-OPERATIVE			
A certified copy of the Constitu members authoring a member			bid, together with the resolution by its documents on their behalf.
By resolution of members at a	_		

appears below,	has been authorised	d to sign all documents in connecti	on with this bid on behalf of	
			(Name	e of cooperative)
SIGNATURE O	F AUTHORISED RI	EPRESENTATIVE/SIGNATORY:		
IN HIS/ HER CA	APACITY AS:			
DATE:				
SIGNED ON BE	EHALF OF CO-OPE	RATIVE:		
FULL NAME IN	BLOCK LETTERS	E		
WITNESSES:	1		DATE:	
	2		DATE:	
F. JOINT VENT	URE			
authorised represany contract res	esentatives of the e sulting from this bid	certified copy of the resolution/ entities, authorising the represental d and any other documents and cure must be submitted with this bid	tives who sign this bid to do so, a correspondence in connection with	as well as to sign h this bid and /or
AUTHORITY TO	O SIGN ON BEHAL	F OF THE JOINT VENTURE		
•	greement passed/rea	ached by the Joint Venture partner	S	
				(Full name)
				(Full name)
				(Full name)
whose signature	es appear below hav	ve been duly authorised to sign all	documents in connection with this	bid on behalf of:
			`	,
SIGNED ON BE	EHALF OF (ENTITY	' NAME):		
SIGNATURE:		DA	TE:	
IN HIS/ HER CA	APACITY AS:			
SIGNED ON BE	EHALF OF (ENTITY	' NAME):		
SIGNATURE:		Г)ATF:	

IN HIS/ HER CAPACITY AS:	
SIGNED ON BEHALF OF (ENTITY NAME):	
SIGNATURE:	DATE:
IN HIS/ HER CAPACITY AS:	
SIGNED ON BEHALF OF (ENTITY NAME):	
SIGNATURE: DATE:	
IN HIS/ HER CAPACITY AS:	
G. CONSORTIUM	
If a bidder is a Consortium, a certified copy of the resolution/ agreem representatives of concerned entities, authorising the representatives contract resulting from this bid and any other documents and corresp on behalf of the Consortium must be submitted with this bid, before the	s who sign this bid to do so, as well as to sign any ondence in connection with this bid and/ or contrac
AUTHORITY TO SIGN ON BEHALF OF THE CONSORTIUM	
By resolution/agreement passed/reached by the Consortium on	
whose signature appears below have been duly authorised to sign all with this bid on behalf of:	documents in connection
	(Name of Consortium)
IN HIS/ HER CAPACITY AS:	
SIGNATURE: DATE	<u>:</u>

SECTION D: DECLARATION OF INTEREST

- 1. Any legal person, including persons employed by the state, or persons having a kinship with persons employed by the state, including a blood relationship, may make an offer or offers in terms of this invitation to bid (includes an advertised competitive bid, a limited bid, a proposal or written price quotation). In view of possible allegations of favouritism, should the resulting bid, or part thereof, be awarded to persons employed by the state, or to persons connected with or related to them, it is required that the bidder or his/ her authorised representative declare his/ her position in relation to the evaluating/ adjudicating authority where:
 - the bidder is employed by the state; and/or
 - the legal person on whose behalf the bidding document is signed, has a relationship with persons/a person who are/is involved in the evaluation and or adjudication of the bid(s), or where it is known that such a relationship exists between the person or persons for or on whose behalf the declarant acts and persons who are involved with the evaluation and or adjudication of the bid.

2. In order to give effect to the above, the following questionnaire must be completed and submitted with the bid.

2.1	Full Name of bidder or his or her representative:
2.2	Identity Number:
2.3	Position occupied in the Company (Shareholder, Director, Sole Proprietor, Member, Partner, Trustee):
2.4	Registration number of Company, Sole Proprietor, Close Corporation, Partnership, Joint Venture, Consortium or Trust:
2.5	Tax Reference Number:
2.6	VAT Registration Number:
2.7	The names of all Shareholders/ Directors/ Sole Proprietors, Members, Partners, Trustees, their individual identif

"State" means -

3 below.

(a) Any national or provincial department, national or provincial public entity or constitutional institution within the meaning of the Public Finance Management Act, 1999 (Act No. 1 of 1999);

numbers, tax reference numbers and, if applicable, employee/ PERSAL numbers must be indicated in paragraph

- (b) Any municipality or municipal entity;
- (c) Provincial Legislature;
- (d) National Assembly or the National Council of Provinces; or
- (e) Parliament.

"Shareholder" means a person who owns shares in the company and is actively involved in the management of the enterprise or business and exercises control over the enterprise.

2.8	Are you or any person connected with the bidder presently employed by the State?	YES/NO
	If so, furnish the following particulars:	
	Name of person/director/trustee/shareholder/member:	
	Name of state institution at which you or the person connected to the bidder is employed:	
	Position occupied in the state institution:	
	Any other particulars:	
2.9	If you are presently employed by the State, did you obtain the appropriate authority to	
	undertake remunerative work outside employment in the public sector?	YES/NO
	If yes, did you attach proof of such authority to the bid document?	YES/NO
	(Note: Failure to submit proof of such authority, where applicable, may result in the disqualification	n of the bid.
	If no, furnish reasons for non-submission of such proof:	
2.10	Did you or your spouse, or any of the company's directors/ trustees/ shareholders/members or their spouses conduct business with the state in the previous twelve months?	YES/NO
	If so, furnish particulars:	
2.11	Do you, or any person connected with the bidder, have any relationship (family, friend, other) with a person employed by the state and who may be involved with the evaluation and or adjudication of this bid?	YES/NO
	If so, furnish particulars.	
2.12	Are you, or any person connected with the bidder, aware of any relationship (family, friend, other) between any other bidder and any person employed by the state who may be involved with the evaluation and or adjudication of this bid?	YES/NO

	If so, furnish particula	ars.			
2.13	2.13 Do you or any of the directors/trustees/shareholders/members of the company have any interest in any other related companies whether or not they are bidding for this contract? If so, furnish particulars:				
3. Ful	I details of directors/	trustees/members/sha	reholders		
	FULL NAME	IDENTITY NUMBER	PERSONAL INCOME TAX REFERENCE NUMBER	STATE EMPLOYEE NUMBER/ PERSAL NUMBER	
DECL	ARATION				
I, THE	UNDERSIGNED (NA	ME)			
CERT	TIFY THAT THE INFOR	RMATION FURNISHED	IN PARAGRAPHS 2 and 3 AB	OVE IS CORRECT.	
	EPT THAT THE STA E FALSE.	TE MAY REJECT THE I	BID OR ACT AGAINST ME SH	OULD THIS DECLARATION PROVE	
	ATURE		ATE		
POSI	TION		AME OF BIDDER		

Page **12** of **100**

SECTION E: DECLARATION OF BIDDER'S PAST SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT PRACTICES

- 1. This Standard Bidding Document must form part of all bids invited.
- 2. It serves as a declaration to be used by institutions in ensuring that when goods and services are being procured, all reasonable steps are taken to combat the abuse of the supply chain management system.
- 3. The bid of any bidder may be disregarded if that bidder, or any of its directors have
 - a. abused the institution's supply chain management system;
 - b. committed fraud or any other improper conduct in relation to such system; or
 - c. failed to perform on any previous contract.
- 4. In order to give effect to the above, the following questionnaire must be completed and submitted with the bid.

ITEM	QUESTION	YES	NO
4.1	Is the bidder or any of its directors listed on the National Treasury's Database of	Yes	Jo/
	Restricted Suppliers as companies or persons prohibited from doing business with the	Ш	Ш
	public sector? (Companies or persons who are listed on this Database were informed in writing		
	of this restriction by the Accounting Officer/Authority of the institution that		
	imposed the restriction after the audi alteram partem rule was applied).		
	The Database of Restricted Suppliers now resides on the National Treasury's website		
	(<u>www.treasury.gov.za</u>) and can be accessed by clicking on its link at the bottom of the home page.		
4.1.1	If so, furnish particulars:		
4.0			N.
4.2	Is the bidder or any of its directors listed on the Register for Tender Defaulters in terms of section 29 of the Prevention and Combating of Corrupt Activities Act (No 12	Yes	No
	of 2004)?		
	5. 255 17.		
	The Register for Tender Defaulters can be accessed on the National Treasury's		
	website (<u>www.treasury.gov.za</u>) by clicking on its link at the bottom of the home		
4.2.1	page. If so, furnish particulars:		
4.2.1	ii so, iuriisii particulais.		
4.3	Was the bidder or any of its directors convicted by a court of law (including a court	Yes	No
	outside of the Republic of South Africa) for fraud or corruption during the past five		
4.3.1	years? If so, furnish particulars:		
7.0.1	n 30, lumion paraculais.		
		., 1	
4.4	Was any contract between the bidder and any organ of state terminated during the	Yes	No
4.4.1	past five years on account of failure to perform on or comply with the contract? If so, furnish particulars:		
7.7.1	in 30, iumion particulais.		

CERTIFICATION

I, THE UNDERSIGNED (FULL NAME)		
I ACCEPT THAT, IN ADDITION TO CANCELLATION OF A SHOULD THIS DECLARATION PROVE TO BE FALSE.	A CONTRACT, ACTION MAY BE TAKEN AGAINST ME	
SIGNATURE	DATE	
POSITION	NAME OF BIDDER	

SECTION F: DECLARATION THAT INFORMATION ON CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE IS CORRECT AND UP TO DATE (To be completed by bidder)

This is to certify that I		
(name of bidder/authorized representative)		
who represents		
(state name of bidder)		
am aware of the contents of the Central Supplier Database with respect to the bidder's details and registration information, and that the said information is correct and up to date as on the date of submitting this bid, and I am aware that incorrect or outdated information may be a cause for disqualification of this bid from the bidding process, and/ or possible cancellation of the contract that may be awarded on the basis of this bid.		
SIGNATURE OF BIDDER OR AUTHORISED REPRESENTATIVE		
DATE:		

SECTION G: PREFERENCE POINTS CLAIM FORM IN TERMS OF THE PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS 2017

This preference form must form part of all bids invited. It contains general information and serves as a claim form for preference points for Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment () Status Level of Contribution

NB: BEFORE COMPLETING THIS FORM, BIDDERS MUST STUDY THE GENERAL CONDITIONS, DEFINITIONS AND DIRECTIVES APPLICABLE AS PRESCRIBED IN THE PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS, 2017.

1. GENERAL CONDITIONS

- 1.1. The following preference point systems are applicable to all bids:
 - the 80/20 system for requirements with a Rand value of up to R50 000 000 (all applicable taxes included); and
 - the 90/10 system for requirements with a Rand value above R50 000 000 (all applicable taxes included).
- 1.2. The value of this bid is estimated not to exceed R50 000 000 (all applicable taxes included) and therefore the 80/20 preference point system shall be applicable.
- 1.3. Points for this bid shall be awarded for:
 - (a) Price; and
 - (b) Status Level of Contributor.

1.4. The maximum points for this bid are allocated as follows:

CATEGORY	POINTS
PRICE	80
STATUS LEVEL OF CONTRIBUTOR	20
Total points for Price and must not exceed	100

- 1.5. Failure on the part of a bidder to submit proof of Status level of contributor together with the bid will be interpreted to mean that preference points for Status level of contribution are not claimed.
- 1.6. The department reserves the right to require of a bidder, either before a bid is adjudicated or at any time subsequently, to substantiate any claim in regard to preferences, in any manner required by the department.

2. **DEFINITIONS**

- a) **"B-BBEE"** means broad-based black economic empowerment as defined in section 1 of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act;
- b) "B-BBEE status level of contributor" means the B-BBEE status of an entity in terms of a code of good practice on black economic empowerment, issued in terms of section 9(1) of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act:
- c) "Bid" means a written offer in a prescribed or stipulated form in response to an invitation by an organ of state for the provision of goods or services, through price quotations, advertised competitive bidding processes or proposals;
- d) "Black Designated Groups" has the meaning assigned to it in the codes of good practice issued in terms of section 9(1) of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act:
- e) "Black People" has the meaning assigned to it in section 1 of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act;

- f) "Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act" means the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act, 2003 (Act No. 53 of 2003);
- g) "Co-operative" means a co-operative registered in terms of section 7 of the Cooperatives Act, 2005 (Act No. 14 of 2005);
- h) "EME" means an Exempted Micro Enterprise in terms of a code of good practice on black economic empowerment issued in terms of section 9 (1) of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act;
- i) **"Functionality"** means the ability of a tenderer to provide goods or services in accordance with specifications as set out in the tender documents.
- j) "Military Veteran" has the meaning assigned to it in section 1 of the Military Veterans Act, 2011 (Act No. 18 of 2011):
- k) "prices" includes all applicable taxes less all unconditional discounts;
- "proof of status level of contributor" means:
 - 1) Status level certificate issued by an authorized body or person;
 - 2) A sworn affidavit as prescribed by the Codes of Good Practice;
 - 3) Any other requirement prescribed in terms of the Act;
- m) "QSE" means a qualifying small business enterprise in terms of a code of good practice on black economic empowerment issued in terms of section 9 (1) of the Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment Act;
- *n*) **"rand value"** means the total estimated value of a contract in Rand, calculated at the time of bid invitation, and includes all applicable taxes; and
- o) "stipulated minimum threshold" means the minimum threshold stipulated in terms of regulation 8(1)(b).

3. POINTS AWARDED FOR PRICE

3.1 THE 80/20 OR 90/10 PREFERENCE POINT SYSTEMS

80/20

A maximum of 80 or 90 points is allocated for price on the following basis:

$$Ps = 80\left(1 - \frac{Pt - P\min}{P\min}\right)$$
 or $Ps = 90\left(1 - \frac{Pt - P\min}{P\min}\right)$

90/10

Where

Ps = Points scored for price of bid under consideration

Pt = Price of bid under consideration

Pmin = Price of lowest acceptable bid

4. POINTS AWARDED FOR STATUS LEVEL OF CONTRIBUTOR

4.1 In terms of Regulation 6 (2) and 7 (2) of the Preferential Procurement Regulations, preference points must be awarded to a bidder for attaining the status level of contribution in accordance with the table below:

STATUS LEVEL OF CONTRIBUTOR	NUMBER OF POINTS (90/10 SYSTEM)	NUMBER OF POINTS (80/20 SYSTEM)
1	10	20
2	9	18
3	6	14
4	5	12
5	4	8
6	3	6
7	2	4
8	1	2
Non-compliant contributor	0	0

5. BID DECLARATION

5.1 Bidders who claim points in respect of Status Level of Contribution must complete the following:

6. STATUS LEVEL OF CONTRIBUTOR CLAIMED IN TERMS OF PARAGRAPHS 1.4 AND 4.1

6.1 Status Level of Contributor: = (maximum of **20** points) (Points claimed in respect of paragraph 6.1 must be in accordance with the table reflected in paragraph 4 and must be substantiated by relevant proof of status level of contributor.

7. SUB-CONTRACTING

7.1 Will any portion of the contract be sub-contracted?

(Tick applicable box)

YES	NO	

- 7.1.1 If yes, indicate:
 - i. What percentage of the contract will be subcontracted.....%
 - ii. The name of the sub-contractor.....
 - iii. The status level of the sub-contractor.....
 - iv. Whether the sub-contractor is an EME or QSE

(Tick applicable box)		ı	
YES		NO	

v. Specify, by ticking the appropriate box, if subcontracting with an enterprise in terms of Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2017:

DESIGNATED GROUP: AN EME OR QSE WHICH IS AT LAST 51% OWNED BY:	EME √	QSE √
Black people		
Black people who are youth		
Black people who are women		
Black people with disabilities		
Black people living in rural or underdeveloped areas or townships		
Cooperative owned by black people		
Black people who are military veterans		
OR		
Any EME		
Any QSE		

8.	DECLA	ARATION WITH REGARD TO COMPANY/FIRM
	8.1	Name of company/firm:
	8.2	VAT registration number:
	8.3	Company registration number:
	8.4	TYPE OF COMPANY/ FIRM
		 □ Partnership/Joint Venture / Consortium □ One-person business/sole propriety □ Close corporation □ Company □ (Pty) Limited [TICK APPLICABLE BOX]
	8.5	DESCRIBE PRINCIPAL BUSINESS ACTIVITIES
	8.6	COMPANY CLASSIFICATION
		 □ Manufacturer □ Supplier □ Professional service provider □ Other service providers, e.g. transporter, etc. [TICK APPLICABLE BOX]
	8.7	Total number of years the company/firm has been in business:
	8.8	I/we, the undersigned, who is / are duly authorised to do so on behalf of the company/firm, certify that the point claimed, based on the B-BBE status level of contributor indicated in paragraphs 1.4 and 6.1 of the foregoin certificate, qualifies the company/ firm for the preference(s) shown and I / we acknowledge that:

The information furnished is true and correct;

ii)

1 of this form;

The preference points claimed are in accordance with the General Conditions as indicated in paragraph

iii) In the event of a contract being awarded as a result of points claimed as shown in paragraphs 1.4 and

- 6.1 the contractor may be required to furnish documentary proof to the satisfaction of the purchaser that the claims are correct;
- iv) If the status level of contributor has been claimed or obtained on a fraudulent basis or any of the conditions of contract have not been fulfilled, the purchaser may, in addition to any other remedy it may have
 - (a) disqualify the person from the bidding process;
 - (b) recover costs, losses or damages it has incurred or suffered as a result of that person's conduct;
 - (c) cancel the contract and claim any damages which it has suffered as a result of having to make less favourable arrangements due to such cancellation;
 - (d) recommend that the bidder or contractor, its shareholders and directors, or only the shareholders and directors who acted on a fraudulent basis, be restricted by the National Treasury from obtaining business from any organ of state for a period not exceeding 10 years, after the *audi alteram partem* (hear the other side) rule has been applied; and
 - (e) forward the matter for criminal prosecution.

WITNESSES	
1	SIGNATURE(S) OF BIDDERS(S)
2	DATE:
	ADDRESS

SECTION H: CERTIFICATE OF INDEPENDENT BID DETERMINATION

- 1 This Standard Bidding Document (SBD) must form part of all bids invited.
- 2. Section 4 (1) (b) (iii) of the Competition Act No. 89 of 1998, as amended, prohibits an agreement between, or concerted practice by, firms, or a decision by an association of firms, if it is between parties in a horizontal relationship and if it involves collusive bidding (or bid rigging). Collusive bidding is a *pe se* prohibition meaning that it cannot be justified under any grounds.
- Treasury Regulation 16A9 prescribes that accounting officers and accounting authorities must take all reasonable steps to prevent abuse of the supply chain management system and authorizes accounting officers and accounting authorities to:
 - a. disregard the bid of any bidder if that bidder, or any of its directors have abused the institution's supply chain management system and or committed fraud or any other improper conduct in relation to such system.
 - b. cancel a contract awarded to a supplier of goods and services if the supplier committed any corrupt or fraudulent act during the bidding process or the execution of that contract.
- In order to give effect to the above, the attached Certificate of Bid Determination (SBD 9) must be completed and submitted with the bid:

Bid rigging (or collusive bidding) occurs when businesses, that would otherwise be expected to compete, secretly conspire to raise prices or lower the quality of goods and / or services for purchasers who wish to acquire goods and / or services through a bidding process. Bid rigging is, therefore, an agreement between competitors not to compete.

CERTIFICATE OF INDEPENDENT BID DETERMINATION

I, the undersigned, in submitting the accompanying bid:		
(Bid Number and Description)		
in response to the invitation for the bid made by:		
(Name of Institution)	_	
do hereby make the following statements that I certify to be true and complete in every respect:		
I certify, on behalf of:(Name of Bidder)	that:	
do hereby make the following statements that I certify to be true and complete in every respect:	_ tha	

- 1. I have read, and I understand the contents of this Certificate;
- 2. I understand that the accompanying bid will be disqualified if this Certificate is found not to be true and complete in every respect;
- 3. I am authorized by the bidder to sign this Certificate, and to submit the accompanying bid, on behalf of the bidder;
- 4. Each person whose signature appears on the accompanying bid has been authorized by the bidder to determine the terms of, and to sign the bid, on behalf of the bidder;
- 5. For the purposes of this Certificate and the accompanying bid, I understand that the word "competitor" shall include any individual or organization, other than the bidder, whether or not affiliated with the bidder, who:

- a) has been requested to submit a bid in response to this bid invitation;
- b) could potentially submit a bid in response to this bid invitation, based on their qualifications, abilities or experience; and
- c) provides the same goods and services as the bidder and/or is in the same line of business as the bidder
- 6. The bidder has arrived at the accompanying bid independently from, and without consultation, communication, agreement or arrangement with any competitor. However, communication between partners in a joint venture or consortium will not be construed as collusive bidding.
- 7. In particular, without limiting the generality of paragraphs 6 above, there has been no consultation, communication, agreement or arrangement with any competitor regarding:
 - a) prices;
 - b) geographical area where product or service will be rendered (market allocation)
 - c) methods, factors or formulas used to calculate prices;
 - d) the intention or decision to submit or not to submit, a bid;
 - e) the submission of a bid which does not meet the specifications and conditions of the bid; or
 - f) bidding with the intention not to win the bid.
- 8. In addition, there have been no consultations, communications, agreements or arrangements with any competitor regarding the quality, quantity, specifications and conditions or delivery particulars of the products or services to which this bid invitation relates.
- 9. The terms of the accompanying bid have not been, and will not be, disclosed by the bidder, directly or indirectly, to any competitor, prior to the date and time of the official bid opening or of the awarding of the contract.
- 10. I am aware that, in addition and without prejudice to any other remedy provided to combat any restrictive practices related to bids and contracts, bids that are suspicious will be reported to the Competition Commission for investigation and possible imposition of administrative penalties in terms of section 59 of the Competition Act No 89 of 1998 and or may be reported to the National Prosecuting Authority (NPA) for criminal investigation and or may be restricted from conducting business with the public sector for a period not exceeding ten (10) years in terms of the Prevention and Combating of Corrupt Activities Act No 12 of 2004 or any other applicable legislation.

SIGNATURE	DATE
POSITION	NAME OF BIDDER

SECTION I: RECORD OF AMENDMENTS TO BID DOCUMENTS

I / We confirm that the following communications amending the bid documents that I / we received from KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health or their representative before the closing date for submission of bids have been taken into account in this bid.

ADDENDUM NO.	DATE	TITLE OR DETAILS

SIGNATURE:		•••••	. DAIE:
(of person auth	norized to sign on hel	half of the Bidder)	

SECTION J: GENERAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT

http://www.treasury.gov.za/divisions/ocpo/sc/GeneralConditions/General%20Conditions%20of%20Contract.pdf

*	I have read, understand and accept the General conditions of the contract which are binding upon me		
SIGNAT	 ГURE	DATE	
NAME (OF BIDDER		

SECTION K: SPECIAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS

The bid is issued in accordance with the following subject to the provisions of the General Conditions of Contract:

- i. Section 217 of the Constitution,
- ii. The PFMA and its Regulations in general,
- iii. The Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act (PPPFA) of 2000
- iv. National Treasury guidelines, and
- v. Revised PPPFA Regulations of 2017

The special terms and conditions are supplementary to that of the General Conditions of Contract. Where, however, the special terms and conditions are in conflict with the General Conditions of Contract, the Special Terms and Conditions prevail.

- (a) Bidder/s must ensure that they are fully aware of all the conditions contained in this bid document.
- (b) Only bidders that fully meet the specifications and all conditions will be considered.

1. CONDITIONS OF BID

The bid is issued in accordance with the following conditions:

1.1 ACCEPTANCE OF A BID

- 1.1.1 The Department of Health Bid Adjudication Committee is under no obligation to accept any bid.
- 1.1.2 The financial standing of a bidder and its ability to supply goods or render services may be examined before the bid is considered for acceptance.

1.2 CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE

- 1.2.1 If the bidder submits offers for items that make reference to South African National Standards (SANS) or South African Bureau of Standards (SABS) specifications, a Certificate of Compliance must be submitted with the bid document at the time of closing of the bid. SABS/SANS can be contacted for testing and conformity services at Tel: 031 203 2900/ Fax: 031 203 2907. SANS, SABS AND CKS specifications will be for the account of the prospective bidder.
- 1.2.2 Failure to submit the certificate, where applicable, will result in the bid being disqualified. The Department reserves its rights to contact SABS/SANS/CKS for testing and conformity services.
- 1.2.3 The South African National Accreditation System (SANAS) is recognized by the South African Government as the single National Accreditation Body that gives formal recognition that Laboratory, Certification Bodies, Inspection Bodies, Proficiency Testing Scheme Providers and Good Laboratory Practice (GLP) test facilities are competent to carry out specific tasks. This organization can be contacted as follows: Tel: 012 3943760: Fax: 012 3940526.
- 1.2.4 Prior to an award of the bid being made and/or during the evaluation process, the Department of Health reserves the right to conduct inspections of the premises of the most acceptable bidder. Therefore, premises of the bidder shall be open, at reasonable hours, for inspection by a representative of the Department of Health or organization acting on its behalf.

- 1.2.5 Any specification/s and conformity testing will be for the account of the prospective bidder.
- 1.2.6 In the event of the bidder not being the actual manufacturer and will be sourcing the product(s) from the manufacturer, a letter from the manufacturer confirming firm supply arrangement(s) including lead times in this regard, must accompany the bid at closing date and time.

1.3 COMPLIANCE WITH SPECIFICATION

- 1.3.1 Offers must comply strictly with the specification.
- 1.3.2 Offers exceeding specification requirements will be deemed to comply with the specification.
- 1.3.3 The quality of services/ supply must not be less than what is specified.

1.4 LATE BIDS

- 1.4.1 Bids are late if they are received at the address indicated in the bid documents after the closing date and time.
- 1.4.2 A late bid shall not be considered and, where practical, shall be available for collection.

1.5 MORE THAN ONE OFFER/ COUNTER OFFERS

- 1.5.1 Should the bidder make more than one offer, where applicable, against any individual item, such offer/s must be detailed in the Schedule of Additional Offer/s. The Department reserves its rights in and to the consideration of any additional offer/s subject to compliance with specification and the bidding conditions.
- 1.5.2 Bidders' attention is drawn to the fact that counter offers with regard to any of the abovementioned Special Terms and Conditions will invalidate such bids.
- 1.5.3 Bidders are at liberty to bid for one, a number of items, or bid for all items. If a bidder is not bidding for all the items, the appropriate price page must reflect: 'nil quote'.

1.6 ONLY ONE OFFER RECEIVED

- 1.6.1 Where only 1 offer is received, the Department of Health will determine whether the price is fair and reasonable. Proof of reasonableness will be determined as follows:
 - (i) Comparison with prices, after discounts, to the bidder's other normal clients and the relative discount that the State enjoys;
 - (ii) Where this is not possible, profit before tax based on a full statement of relevant costs; and
 - (iii) In all cases, comparison with previous bid prices where these are available.

1.7 AWARD OF BID (S)

- 1.7.1 The Department of Health Bid Adjudication Committee reserves the right to make multiple awards and or to award per item provided that the respective bidders' offers comply with the specification and meets all the conditions attached to the bid.
- 1.7.2 Notification of the intention to award of bid shall be in the same media that the bid was advertised.
- 1.7.3 In terms of Practice Note Number: SCM-07 of 2006, Section 5: Appeal Procedure, 5.1 "A bidder aggrieved by a decision of the Departmental Bid Adjudication Committee or a delegate of an accounting officer may appeal to the Bid Appeals Tribunal in the prescribed manner." The bidder must, within five working days of the publication of the notice of intention to award, in the Government Tender Bulletin, deliver a written

- notification of an intention to appeal to Provincial Treasury, Secretariat, Bid Appeals Tribunal, Tel no: 033-897 4200
- 1.7.4 After all appeals, should they be lodged, have been dealt with by the Bid Appeals Tribunal, the successful bidder (s) shall be notified in writing by a duly authorised official of the Department of Health, Central Supply Chain Management Unit. A formal contract will then be entered into by both parties.

1.8 REGISTRATION ON THE CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE (CSD)

- 1.8.1 A bidder submitting an offer must be registered on the Central Supplier Database. A bidder who has submitted an offer and is not registered on the Central Supplier Database will not be considered.
- 1.8.2 Each party to a joint venture/ consortium must be registered on the Central Suppliers Database at the time of submitting the bid.

NB.: IF A BIDDER IS FOUND TO BE EMPLOYED BY THE STATE AND IS ON THE CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE, THE BIDDER WILL BE DISQUALIFIED.

1.9 TAX COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS

- 1.9.1 Bidders must ensure compliance with their tax obligations.
- 1.9.2 No award may be made to any bidder who is not tax compliant either on the Central Supplier Database or SARS eFiling system at the time of finalisation of the award of the bid.

1.10 TRUST, CONSORTIUM OR JOINT VENTURE

- 1.10.1 In terms of the Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act and Regulations, as amended, a Trust, Consortium or Joint Venture must submit a consolidated Status Level Verification Certificate for every separate bid.
- 1.10.2 A separate B-BBEE Certificate must be submitted by each company participating in the Trust, Consortium or Joint Venture.
- 1.10.3 The non-submission of a B-BBEE Certificate by a Trust, Consortium or Joint Venture will result in zero (0) preference points being allocated for evaluation purposes.
- 1.10.4 Should this bid be submitted by a Joint Venture, the Joint Venture agreement must accompany the bid document.
- 1.10.5 The Joint Venture agreement must clearly specify the percentage of the contract to be undertaken by each company participating therein.
- 1.10.6 The Joint Venture/Consortium must submit a formal agreement that outlines the roles and responsibilities of each member of the Joint Venture/ Consortium, nomination of an authorised person to represent the Joint Venture or Consortium in all matters relating to this bid and the details of the bank account for payments to be effected.
- 1.10.7 No award will be made to a Trust/ Joint Venture/ Consortium that is not tax compliant at the finalisation of the award.
- 1.10.8 For verification purposes, each party must submit separate proof of TCS/ PIN / CSD number.

1.11 VALIDITY PERIOD OF BID AND EXTENSION THEREOF

1.11.1 The validity (binding) period for the bid will be **120 days** from close of bid.



2. SPECIAL CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT

2.1 CHANGE OF ADDRESS

2.1.1 Bidders must advise the Department of Health's Central Supply Chain Management Unit, Contract Administration Section, should their ownership or address (domicilium citandi et executandi) details change from the time of bidding to the expiry of the contract.

2.2 DELIVERY AND PACKAGING

- 2.2.1 Basis of delivery: Delivery of items must be made in accordance with the instructions appearing on the official order form (Various Institutions)
- 2.2.2 All deliveries must take place from Monday to Friday between 08h00 and 14h00.
- 2.2.3 In emergency cases, the Department of Health reserves the right to request the successful bidder/s to effect deliveries at any given time including Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays.
- 2.2.4 The delivery performance of a contractor will be closely monitored and any subsequent orders will only be issued to the contractor that has proved to be competent with their delivery performance.
- 2.2.5 Random inspection and sampling of items will be conducted upon delivery to verify quantity and compare the item against the contract sample and any other quality accreditation that is prescribed.
- 2.2.6 It is the contractor's responsibility to off load the delivery vehicle.
- 2.2.7 Order details must be presented upon delivery on delivery notes.
- 2.2.8 The following information must appear on the outer packaging of the carton/box:
 - (a) Name of the manufacturer/supplier
 - (b) Description of item
 - (c) Date of manufacture

2.3 DELIVERY CONDITIONS

- 2.3.1 Delivery of products must be made in accordance with the instructions appearing on the official order form.
- 2.3.2 All deliveries or dispatches must be accompanied by a delivery note stating the official order number against the delivery that has been affected.
- 2.3.3 In respect of items awarded to them, contractors must adhere strictly to the delivery periods stipulated by them in their bid document.
- 2.3.4 The instructions appearing on the official order form regarding the supply, dispatch and submission of invoices must be strictly adhered to.
- 2.3.5 All invoices must be submitted in the original.
- 2.3.6 Deliveries not complying with the order form will be returned to the contractor at the contractor's expense.
- 2.3.7 No locally manufactured product may be substituted during the contract period with an imported product, and vice versa, without prior approval of contract management, supply chain management, Department of Health.

2.4 ENTERING OF HOSPITAL/CLINIC STORES

2.4.1 No representative from a company shall be permitted to enter hospital/clinic premises, buildings or containers where stores are kept unless he/she is accompanied by the responsible official in charge of stores. Before entering hospital/clinic premises, buildings or containers where stores are kept, the company representative must in writing, motivate why entry is necessary and written authority must be obtained to enter from the Manager of the Institution.

2.5 EQUAL BIDS

- 2.5.1 If two or more tenderers score an equal total number of points, the contract must be awarded to the tenderer that scored the highest points for BBB-EE.
- 2.5.2 If functionality is part of the evaluation process and two or more tenderers score equal total points and equal preference points for BBB-EE, the contract must be awarded to the tenderer that scored the highest points for functionality.
- 2.5.3 If two or more tenderers score equal total points in all respects, the award must be decided by the drawing

NOTE: Failure to submit sufficient information for an assessment to be made will invalidate the entire bid.

2.6 FIRM PRICES AND ESCALATIONS

- 2.6.1 This bid requires that all bid prices offered are firm for the contract period. If a non-firm price is offered, the bidder shall be disqualified for not complying with the conditions of the bid.
- 2.6.2 In respect of rates of exchange, it is mandatory that bidders take forward cover upon award of the contract, for the contract period, with a recognized Financial Institution. Proof of this forward cover must be submitted to the contract management unit upon signing of the contract. Therefore, a price adjustment in respect of a rate of exchange claim will not be considered.

2.7 STATEMENT OF SUPPLIES AND SERVICES

- 2.7.1 The contractor shall, monthly, furnish particulars of supplies delivered or services executed. Such information must be submitted to the Department of Health Supply Chain Management, Contract Management as follows:
 - (i) Name of institution
 - (ii) Orders received order number & catalogue number & quantity delivered.
 - (iii) Price
- 2.7.2 Historical value and volume reports may be requested by the Department of Health, Supply Chain Management, during the term of the contract for the following:

a) SUPPLIER MEASURES

- Delivery period adherence
- Quality adherence
- 2.7.3 This information will be submitted at the expense of the contractor.

2.8 INSPECTION FOR QUALITY

- 2.8.1 All deliveries to authorised participants will be subjected to a visual examination and scrutiny by the relevant participants, and/or inspection for quality by Provincial Quality Control Laboratories in the Republic of South Africa, and/or inspection for quality by an accredited South African National Accreditation Section (SANAS) testing agency.
- 2.8.2 In the event of products tested the contractor will bear the cost of any item failing to meet the relevant standard.

2.9 INVOICES AND PAYMENTS

- 2.9.1 All invoices submitted by the Contractor must be Tax Invoices indicating quantity ordered and quantity delivered, the amount of tax charged and the total invoice amount.
- 2.9.2 A tax invoice shall be in the currency of the republic of South Africa and shall contain the following particulars:
 - (a) The name, address and registration number of the supplier;
 - (b) The name and address of the recipient;
 - (c) An individual serialized number and the date upon which the tax invoice is issued;
 - (d) A description of the goods or services supplied;
 - (e) The quantity or volume of the goods or services supplied
 - (f) The value of the supply, the amount of tax charged and the consideration for the supply; or
 - (g) Where the amount of tax charged is calculated by applying the tax fraction to the consideration, the consideration for the supply and either the amount of the tax charged, or a statement that it includes a charge in respect of the tax and the rate at which the tax was charged.
- 2.9.3 A contractor shall be paid by the institution concerned, in accordance with supplies delivered and services rendered.
- 2.9.4 Should a contractor indicate a special discount on his/her account provided payment is made within a certain time, every effort shall be made to take advantage of such discount.
- 2.9.5 Any query concerning the non-payment of accounts must be directed to the institution concerned. The following protocol will apply if accounts are queried:
 - (i) Contact must be made with the officer-in-charge of stores;
 - (ii) If there is no response from stores, the finance manager of the institution must be contacted;

NB: The Chief Director: Accounting Services will then take appropriate action

2.10 IRREGULARITIES

2.10.1 Companies are encouraged to advise the Department of Health timeously of any possible irregularities which might come to their notice in connection with this or other contracts.

2.11 PERIOD OF CONTRACT

2.11.1 3 year contract.

2.12 QUALITY CONTROL TESTING OF PRODUCTS

2.12.1 The department reserves the right to have any product in this bid tested with an accredited agent in the republic of South Africa. The quality control testing administrative procedures will be undertaken by the department's supply chain management contract management section.

- 2.12.2 If it is discovered that the product supplied is not in accordance with the specification the following will occur:
 - (i) Testing charges will be for the account of the principal contractor;
 - (ii) Possible cancellation of the contract with the principal contractor;
 - (iii) Reporting such negligence by the principal contractor to the provincial and national treasury for listing on the Restricted Suppliers' Database.

2.13 RATE OF EXCHANGE

- 2.13.1 All bids involving imported products must use the rate of exchange that was applicable 14 days prior to the closing date indicated in the bid document. If this day falls on a weekend or public holiday, the next working day must be used.
- 2.13.2 Bidders must submit documentary proof (in the form of a certified copy) from their bank or any recognized legal financial Institution, clearly indicating what the rate of exchange was 14 days prior to the closing date, as mentioned above. Information can be sourced from the internet from a financial Institution website.
- 2.13.3 The Department of Health reserves the right to renegotiate the price should there be a reduction of the price in the market.
- 2.13.4 This clause must be read in conjunction with paragraphs 2.6.1 and 2.6.2

2.14 SAMPLES

- 2.14.1 Samples will not be accepted with the closing of the bid document.
- 2.14.2 A sample meeting will be arranged with selected companies whereby the companies will be invited to forward their samples on a specified date and time.
- 2.14.3 Samples must be made available for the sample meeting, failure to provide a sample will reject their bid offer.
- 2.14.4 Samples shall be supplied by the bidder at his/her own cost/risk. Samples must be packaged as per the specification. Failure to do so will render the bid invalid.
- 2.14.5 The Department shall not be obliged to pay for such samples. Representative samples will not be accepted.
- 2.14.6 The Department reserves the right not to return such samples and to dispose of them at its discretion.
- 2.14.7 Samples must be clearly marked: Item number:
 - Brand Name
 - ➤ Name of the Company
 - ➢ Bid number
 - ➤ Name of the manufacturer/supplier
 - > Description of item
 - Date of manufacture
- 2.14.8 The award of this bid will be based on the sample / brand submitted from a manufacturer based on a letter of undertaking, which is compliant to specification. If, during the contract, the awarded supplier wishes to change the item being supplied, the service provider shall apply to the Department in writing, giving reasons why they want to change the product being supplied, which the Department shall consider. This process will be subject to the sample being submitted to the technical committee for evaluation and if in order, to the adjudication committee for approval. This will be done via the contract management unit of the Department. If there is a change in the product being supplied, and no prior approval has been granted, the Department reserves its right to cancel the contract.

N.B Failure to clearly mark the samples submitted shall result in the samples not being evaluated and eliminated from further consideration

2.15 UNSATISFACTORY PERFORMANCE

- 2.15.1 Unsatisfactory performance occurs when performance is not in accordance with the contract conditions.
 - (i) The institution shall warn the contractor by registered/certified mail that action will be taken in accordance with the contract conditions unless the contractor complies with the contract conditions and delivers satisfactory supplies or services within a specified reasonable time (7 days minimum). If the contractor does not perform satisfactorily despite the warning the institution will:
 - (a) Take action in terms of its delegated powers
 - (b) Make a recommendation to its head office, central supply chain management for cancellation of the contract concerned.
 - (ii) When correspondence is addressed to the contractor, reference will be made to the contract number/item number/s and an explanation of the complaint.

2.16.1 PREFERENCES

- 2.16.1 Should the Contractor apply for preferences in the submission of his bid, and it is found at a later stage that these applications were incorrect or made under false pretences, the Department may, at its own right:
 - i. Recover from the Contractor all costs, losses or damages incurred or sustained by the Department as a result of the award of the Contract; and/or
 - ii. Cancel the contract and claim any damages which the Department may suffer by having to make less favourable arrangements after such cancellation.
 - iii. The Department may impose penalties, however, only if provision therefore is made in the Special Conditions of Bid.

2.17 RESTRICTION OF BIDDING

Without prejudice on any other legal remedies, the Department may impose restrictions on a Bidder in terms of which bids to the Department will not be accepted for such period as determined by the Department. This information may be passed to other Departments or State organisations in the Republic of South Africa. These restrictions may be imposed in terms of the breach of any of the requirements to be met in terms of the accepted bid or contract. The Department may also make a restriction on a bidder from another Department or State institution applicable to this Department.

2.18 CONTRACTOR'S LIABILITY

- 2.18.1 In the event of the contract being cancelled by the Department in the exercise of its rights in terms of these conditions, the Contractor shall be liable to pay to the Department any losses sustained and/or additional costs or expenditure incurred as a result of such cancellation, and the Department shall have the right to recover such losses, damages or additional costs by means of set-off from moneys due or which may become due in terms of the contract or any other contract or from guarantee provided for the due fulfilment of the contract and, until such time as the amount of such losses, damages or additional costs have been determined, to retain such moneys or guarantee or any deposit as security for any loss which the Department may suffer or may have suffered.
- 2.18.2 The Contractor may be held responsible for any consequential damages and loss sustained which may be caused by any defect, latent or otherwise, in supply or service rendered or if the goods or service as a result of such defect, latent or otherwise, does not conform to any condition or requirement of the contract.

2.19 PROVINCIAL PROPERTY IN POSSESSION OF A CONTRACTOR

- 2.19.1 Department's property supplied to a Contractor for the execution of a contract remains the property of the Department and shall at all times be available for inspection by the Department or its representatives. Any such property in the possession of the Contractor on the completion of the contract shall, at the Contractor's expense, be returned to the Department forthwith.
- 2.19.2 The Contractor shall be responsible at all times for any loss or damages to the Department's property in his possession and, if required, he shall furnish such security for the payment of any such loss or damages as the Department may require.

2.20 RIGHTS TO PROCURE OUTSIDE THE CONTRACT

- 2.20.1 The Department reserves the right to procure goods outside the contract in cases of urgency or emergency or if the quantities are too small to justify delivery costs, or if the goods are obtainable from another organ of Department or if the Contractor's point of supply is not situated at or near the place where the goods are required or if the Contractor's goods are not readily available.
- 2.20.2 No provision in a contract shall be deemed to prohibit the obtaining of goods or services from a Department or local authority.

2.21 USE OF CONTRACT DOCUMENTS AND INFORMATION INSPECTION

- 2.21.1 The Contractor shall not, without the Department's prior written consent, disclose the contract, or any provision thereof, or any specification, plan, drawing, pattern, sample, or information furnished by or on behalf of the Department in connection therewith, to any person other than a person employed by the Contractor in the performance of the contract. Disclosure to any such employed person shall be made in confidence and shall extend only so far as may be necessary for purposes of such performance.
- 2.21.2 The Contractor shall not, without the Departments prior written consent, make use of any document or information mentioned in GCC clause 2.22.1 except for purposes of performing the contract.
- 2.21.3 Any document, other than the contract itself mentioned in GCC clause 2.22.1 shall remain the property of the Department and shall be returned (all copies) to the Department on completion of the Contractor's performance under the contract of so required by the Department.
- 2.21.4 The Contractor shall permit the Department to inspect the Contractor's records relating to the performance of the Contractor and to have them audited by auditors appointed by the Department, if so required by the Department.

ZNB 6573/2021-H

ANNEXURE B: PREVIOUS AND CURRENT CONTRACTS OF BIDDER

As a bidder my organization has never had past or current contract agreements.

OR

The bidder must furnish the following details of all current/past contracts

DATE OF COMMENCEMENT	EXPIRY DATE	VALUE OF CONTRACT	CONTRACT DETAILS (THAT IS, WITH WHOM HELD, PHONE NUMBER AND ADDRESS/S OF THE COMPANY.)	FUNCTIONS/ ACTIVITIES THAT WERE PERFORMED
SIGNATURE (BIDD	DER)		DATE	

ZNB 6573/2021-H	Page 35 of 100

SECTION L: COMPULSORY SITE INSPECTION CERTIFICATE - NOT APPLICABLE

ZNB 6573/2021-H THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES: VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS: CONTRACT PERIOD: 3 YEARS

Site/building/institution involved:
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT (NAME)
ON BEHALF OF
ATTENDED THE SITE INSPECTION HELD ON
AND IS THEREFORE FAMILIAR WITH THE CIRCUMSTANCES AND THE SCOPE OF THE GOODS/ SERVICES OR WORKS TO BE RENDERED.
SIGNATURE OF BIDDER OR AUTHORISED REPRESENTATIVE (PRINT NAME)
DATE:
SIGNATURE OF DEPARTMENTAL REPRESENTATIVE (PRINT NAME)
DEPARTMENTAL STAMP: (OPTIONAL)
DATE:

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

ГЕМ NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
1.1	3.2 MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH TEMPORARY BONDING PROPERTIES	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.2	4.0MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES	46CM X61CM SHEET				
1.3	3.2MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.4	2.4MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.5	1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.6	3.2MM MAX THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.7	3.2MM FIRM / PLUS THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL	PER SHEET 46CM X61CM				
1.8	SHOULDER ABDUCTION PILLOW	EACH				
1.9	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 3.2 MM THICK	46CM X61CM Sheet				
1.10	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 1.5 MM THICK	46CM X 61CM Sheet				
1.11	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 5CM WIDE	5CM X 9M X6.4MM ROLL				
1.12	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 2.5CM WIDE	2.5CM X 9M X6.4MM ROLL				
1.13	FOAM-2 STRAPPING MATERIAL 5CM WIDE	5CM X 4.6M X6.4MM				
1.14	SOFT SPLINTING MATERIAL WRAP IN SHEET FORM	60CM X 90CM(L) X 0.3CM SHEET				

TEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
1.15	SOFT ADHESIVE PADDING MATERIAL	49CM X 97CM X 3MM SHEET				•
1.16	TERRYCLOTH LINING MATERIAL	50CM X 1M X 3MM ROLL				
1.17a	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL	WIDTH: 50 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M				
1.17b	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL	WIDTH: 75 CM, LENGTH:22.8M				
1.17c	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL	WIDTH:100 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M				
1.17d	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL	WIDTH:150 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M				
1.18	VELCRO LOOP – 5 CM WIDE	5CM X 25M ROLL				
1.19	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5 CM WIDE	2.5CM X 25M ROLL				
1.20	VELCRO LOOP – 5CM SELF- ADHESIVE	5CM X 25M ROLL				
1.21	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5CM SELF- ADHESIVE	25M ROLL				
1.22	VELCRO LOOP - 2.5CM IRON-ON	2.5CM X 4.5M ROLL				
1.23	VELCRO STRETCH LOOP - 5 CM WIDE	25M ROLL				
1.24		25M ROLL				
1.25	VELCRO HOOK – 5CM WIDE	25M ROLL				
1.26	VELCRO HOOK – 2.5CM WIDE	25M ROLL				
1.27	VELCRO HOOK – 5CM SELF- ADHESIVE	25M ROLL				
1.28	VELCRO HOOK – 2.5CM SELF- ADHESIVE	25M ROLL				
1.29	VELCRO HOOK - 2.5CM IRON-ON	4.5M ROLL				
1.30	OUTRIGGER FISHING LINE	434M ROLL				
1.31	CUTTING MAT	45.5CM X 61CM EACH				
1.32	CUTTING MAT - SMALL	21CM X 29.5CM EACH				
1.33	ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THIN, 200G	10M ROLL				
1.34	ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THICK 400G	10M ROLL				
1.35	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - SMALL	PACK OF 10 SLINGS				
1.36	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - LARGE	PACK OF 10 SLINGS				
1.37a	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE	PACK OF 10				
1.37b	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE	PACK OF 10				
1.37c	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE	PACK OF 10				

			Unit Price	Unit Price	Unit Price	Total Price
TEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Year 3 (incl. VAT)	(incl. VAT) for three year period
1.38a	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	PACK OF 5				
1.38b	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38c	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38d	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38e	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38f	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38g	MALLET FINGER SPLINTSIZE	(PACK OF 5)				
1.38h	MALLET FINGER SPLINT	(PACK OF 5)				
1.39	KIT OF MALLET FINGER SPLINTS	PACK OF 30 ASSORTED				
1.40	DYNAMIC FINGER EXTENSION SPLINT	EACH				
1.41a	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 2	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41b	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 3	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41c	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 4	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41d	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 5	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41e	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 6	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41f	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 7	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41g	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 8	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41h	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 9	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41i	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 10	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41j	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 11	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41k	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 12	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				

I. SPLIN	TING CONSUMABLES AND ACC	ESSORIES				
	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
1.411	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 13	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41m	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 14	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.41n	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 15	PACK OF 5 SPLINTS				
1.42	KIT OF FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS	PACK OF 4 SPLINTS				
1.43	SPLINTING SCISSORS - SUPER SHEARS	EACH				
1.44	CURVED SCISSORS	EACH				
1.45	ALL-PURPOSE SNIPS	EACH				
1.46	SPRING LOADED SCISSORS	EACH				
1.47	PLASTER SCISSORS	EACH				
1.48	PLASTER SCISSORS - SMALL	EACH				
1.49	SCISSORS SHARPENER NEEDLE NOSE PLIERS	EACH EACH				
1.50	EYELET PUNCH	EACH				
1.52	EYELET PUNCH REPLACEMENT	EACH				
1.53	TUBE REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH	EACH PACK OF 6 TUBES				
1.54	REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH REPLACEMENT TUBES	EACH PACK OF 6 TUBES				
1.55	90° WIRE BENDER	EACH				
1.56	35L SPLINTING SUSPAN	EACH				
1.57	17L SPLINTING SUSPAN	EACH				
1.58	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN – RECTANGULAR	EACH				
1.59	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN - THERMOSTAT REPLACEMENT	EACH				

Required by:	KZN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
-At:	VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS
Country of origin	
Brand	
Delivery period (on order)	

Failure to comply with the abo Note: All delivery costs must be i	ve shall invalidate the offer ncluded in the bid price, for o	r received. delivery at prescribed destination.	
(Signature of Bidder)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
2.1	ELASTONET PRESSURE GARMENT MATERIAL – LINEAR STRETCH	PER 10M UNIT OF MATERIAL				
2.2	SILICONE GEL SHEETS	EACH				
2.3	COMPRESSION GLOVE- WITH OPEN FINGERS AND THUMB	EACH				
2.4	COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE	EACH				
2.5	COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1 ST PHALANX	EACH				
2.6		EACH				
2.7	LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM	EACH				
2.8	100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE	EACH				
2.9a	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 25MM, LENGTH: 5M	EACH				
2.9b	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 60MM, LENGTH: 5M	EACH				
2.9c	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 80MM, LENGTH: 5M	EACH				
2.9d	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 100MM, LENGTH: 5M	EACH				
2.9e	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 120MM, LENGTH: 5M	EACH				
2.10	COHESIVE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH	EACH				

ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
2.11a	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE UPPER LIMB	EACH				
2.11b	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 7M (EXTENDED LENGTH)	EACH				
2.11c	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 10CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE LOWER LIMB)	EACH				
2.12	OPEN CELL FOAM BANDAGE	EACH				

Required by:		KZN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH	
-At:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
Country of origin			
Brand			
Delivery period (on order)			
Failure to comply with the above sh	all invalidate the offer	received.	
Note: All delivery costs must be includ	ed in the bid price, for d	elivery at prescribed destination.	
(Signature of Ridder)	te	(Signature of Witness)	 Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

			Unit Price	Unit Price	Unit Price	Total Price
TEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Year 3 (incl. VAT)	(incl. VAT) for three year
3.1	TOWELING MATERIAL	UNIT = 10M MATERIAL				
3.2		UNIT = 10M MATERIAL				
3.3		UNIT = 10M MATERIAL				
3.4	FELT FABRIC	PACK OF 10				
3.5	WEBBING 2.5 CM	25M ROLL				
3.6	WEBBING 5 CM	25M ROLL				
3.7	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 10MM	25M ROLL				
3.8	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 25MM					
3.9	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 50MM	25M ROLL				
3.10	NYLON D- RINGS – 2.5CM	PACK OF 20				
3.11	NYLON D- RINGS – 5CM	PACK OF 20				
3.12	SEWING MACHINE – HEAVY DUTY	EACH				
3.13	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – SCREW	PACK OF 10				
3.14	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – CLIP ON	PACK OF 10				
3.15	SEWING MACHINE THREAD - POLYESTER- 1000METS	PACK OF 12				
3.16		PACK OF 8				
3.17	WOOL - 2 PLY 295 M / 100G	PACK OF 12				
3.18	WOOL - 4 PLY 295 M / 100G	PACK OF 12				
3.19	CROCHET COTTON (TRI COLOUR)	PACK OF 12				
3.20		PACK OF 12				
3.21	EMBROIDERY RING SET	PACK OF 3 (S,M,L)				
3.22	HAND SEWING NEEDLES KIT	Set of 10				

	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year
3.23	KNITTING NEEDLES KIT	4 pairs per size				
3.24	CROCHET HOOK NEEDLES KIT	4 units per size				
3.25	SEWING MACHINE NEEDLES KIT	30 cards				
3.26	BASIC SEWING KIT	1 kit				
3.27	SEWING ACCESSORY KIT	1 kit				
3.28	DRESSMAKING SCISSORS	Pack of 4				

	Required by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Country of origin			
-	Delivery Period			
-	Note: All delivery of	osts must be included in	the bid price, for delivery at the pres	cribed destination.
	ature of Bidder)	 Date	(Signature of Witness)	 Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
l.1	SCOOTER HELMET	Pack of 6				
.2	BASEBALL SHAPE SAFTEY HELMET	Pack of 6				
.3		Pack of 5				
.4	SUCTION NAILBRUSH	Pack of 10				
.5	PEN AND PENCIL GRIP HOLDER	Pack of 50				
.6	BOTTLE WITH DRINKING TUBE	Pack of 5				
1.7	NON-SPILL DRINKING BOTTLE	Pack of 5				
1.8	LONG-HANDLED SPONGE/BRUSH	Pack of 10				
1.9	PLASTIC PLATE GUARD	Pack of 10				
l.10	ONE HANDED EATING AID	Pack of 5				
1.11	STYLUS BALLPOINT PEN FOR PHONES AND TABLETS	Pack of 10				
l.12	NON-SLIP MAT	10 ROLLS				
4.13a	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 6MM, OUTER DIAMETER 25MM / TAN COLOUR	12 UNITS				
1.13b	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 9MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / RED COLOUR	12 UNITS				
1.13c	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 16MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / BLUE COLOUR	12 UNITS				

Required by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
- Country of origin			
Delivery Period			
Note: All deliver	y costs must be included in	n the bid price, for delivery at the pres	cribed destination.
(Signature of Bidder)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

DESCRIPTION: THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND

ACCESSORIES: VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS: CONTRACT PERIOD: 3 YEARS

5. HAND THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES Unit Price Unit Price Unit Price Total Price QUANTITY Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 (incl. VAT) ITEM NO. DESCRIPTION (incl. VAT) (incl. VAT) for three year (incl. VAT) period 5.1 EXERCISE RESISTANCE BAR 1 KIT STOPWATCH 5.2 EACH 5.3 LONG-RING TIMER EACH MULTI-FUNCTIONAL WORK STATION EACH 5.4 5.5 RESISTIVE PREHENSION BENCH EACH 5.6 WORK BENCH EACH 5.7 SQUEEZE BALL HAND PACK 24 EXERCISER

	Require	d by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Country	of origin			
-	Delivery	Period			
-	Note:	All delivery cos	sts must be included in the bio	I price, for delivery at the prescrib	ed destination.
(Signati	ure of Bid	der)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR <u>120</u> DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

6. PA	6. PAEDIATRIC CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES							
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year		
6.1	DRESSING CUBE	EACH						
6.2	STRING A LACE JUMBO BEADS	EACH						
6.3	PERCEPTUAL PUZZLE – WOODEN	EACH						
6.4	COGNITOYS SET	EACH						
6.5	COMPLEX FORM BOARD	EACH						
6.6	BALLOONS	PACK 150						

-	Requir	ed by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Countr	y of origin			
-	Deliver	y Period			
-	Note:	All delivery co	ests must be included in the	ne bid price, for delivery at the pres	cribed destination.
(Signa	ature of Bi	dder)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR <u>120</u> DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

7. CRAFT CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES								
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period		
7.1	FLIP CHART PAPER	PACK OF 4						
7.2	RE-USABLE PUTTY-LIKE TEMPORARY ADHESIVE	5 UNITS						
7.3	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 12MM	5 UNITS						
7.4	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 24MM	5 UNITS						
7.5	CRAFT PAINTBRUSHES (1-12)	PACK OF 12						
7.6	WHITE BOARDS (A4)	5 UNITS						

	Required by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Country of origin			
-	Delivery Period			
-	Note: All delivery co	osts must be included in	the bid price, for delivery at the pres	cribed destination.
(Signa	ture of Bidder)	 Date	(Signature of Witness)	 Date

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR <u>120</u> DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

8. WOODWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES							
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period	
8.1	WOOD VARNISH	5L CAN EACH					
8.2	SANDPAPER – 100 GRIT	5X1M ROLL					
8.3	SANDPAPER – 80 GRIT	5X1M ROLL					
8.4	POLYURETHANE SEALER	EACH					
8.5	TURPENTINE	EACH					
8.6	WOOD GLUE	500ML X 5 UNITS					
8.7	CONTACT GLUE	5 X 100ML					
8.8	MASONITE BOARD	3.2MM X 240/250MM EACH					
8.9	SA PINE SHELVING 3	PER PLANK					
8.10	DUST SAFETY GOGGLES	EACH					
8.11	PAINT BRUSHES 25MM	PACK OF 5					
8.12	PAINT BRUSHES 50MM	PACK OF 5					
8.13	PAINT BRUSHES	PACK OF 5					
8.14	WIRE NAILS	2 PACKS OF 50					
8.15	MASKING TAPE	5 PACK					
8.16	PANEL PINS	2 PACK					
8.17	WOOD SCREWS	2 PACKS					

ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	UNIT PRICE YEAR 1 (INCL. VAT)	UNIT PRICE YEAR 2 (INCL. VAT)	(INCL. VAT)	TOTAL PRICE (INCL. VAT) FOR THREE YEAR PERIOD
O. 1 OG	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	PACK OF 10				
0.100	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	PACK OF 10				
0.100	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	PACK OF 10				
0.104	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	PACK OF 10				
8.19	NATURAL CANE	5 ROLLS PER UNIT				
8.20	NATURAL CANE	5 ROLLS PER UNIT				

	Require	d by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Country	of origin			
-	Delivery	Period			
-	Note:	All delivery cos	sts must be included in the bio	d price, for delivery at the prescrib	ped destination.
(Signatu	ure of Bid	der)	 Date	(Signature of Witness)	 Date

Manage of head and	Did 7ND 6570/0004 H
Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

9. LEATHERWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES							
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Year 1	Year 2	Year 3	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period	
9.1	LEATHER HAND SEWING NEEDLE	10 UNITS PER PACK					
9.2	VINYL FABRIC	10M ROLL					
1	LEATHERWORK SYNTHETIC THONGING	20M ROLL					

	Require	d by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS		
-	Country of origin					
-	Delivery	Period				
-	Note:	All delivery cos	sts must be included in the bid	d price, for delivery at the prescrib	ped destination.	
(Signatu	re of Bid	der)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date	

Manage of head and	Did 7ND 6570/0004 H
Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

10. BEADWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES								
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period		
10.1	FLAT-NOSE PLIERS- SMALL	5 UNITS						
10.2	JEWELLERY MAKING KIT	5 LATES PER UNIT						
	GLASS BEADS (ALSO KNOWN AS SEED BEADS)	5 SLATES PER UNIT						
10.4	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE	20M ROLL						
10.5	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE	20M ROLL						

	Required by:			VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS		
-	Country of origin					
-	Delivery	Period				
-	Note:	All delivery cos	sts must be included in the bid	price, for delivery at the prescrib	ed destination.	
(Signatu	re of Bido	der)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date	

Name of bidder	Bid number: ZNB 6573/2021-H
Closing Time 11:00	Closing Date: 09/09/2021

OFFER TO BE VALID FOR 120 DAYS FROM THE CLOSING DATE OF BID.

11. SPOR	11. SPORTS AND RECREATION CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES					
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION	QUANTITY	Unit Price Year 1 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 2 (incl. VAT)	Unit Price Year 3 (incl. VAT)	Total Price (incl. VAT) for three year period
11.1	SOCCER BALL	2 BALL PER UNIT				
11.2	NETBALL	2 BALL PER UNIT				
11.3	10-PIN BOWLING SET	EACH				
11.4	BOCCIA BALL SET	EACH				
11.5	WHISTLE	PACK OF 10 UNITS				
11.6	UNO CARD GAME	PACK OF 5 BOXES				

	Require	d by:		VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS	
-	Country	of origin			
-	Delivery	Period			
-	Note:	All delivery cos	sts must be included in	n the bid price, for delivery at the prese	cribed destination.
	ıre of Bid	 der)	Date	(Signature of Witness)	Date



TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION

THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES: VARIOUS INSTITUTIONS IN KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH: CONTRACT PERIOD: 3 YEARS

LIST OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES ITEMS:

CONTENTS PAGE:

1.	SPLINTING
2.	OEDEMA AND SCAR MANAGEMENT
3.	SEWING
4.	ACTIVITIES OF DAILY LIVING
5.	HAND THERAPY
6.	PAEDIATRIC
7.	CRAFT
8.	WOODWORK
9.	LEATHERWORK
10.	BEADWORK
11.	SPORTS AND RECREATION

1. SPLINTING	CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
1.1	3.2 MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH TEMPORARY BONDING PROPERTIES
1.2	4.0MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES
1.3	3.2MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES
1.4	2.4MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES
1.5	1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES
1.6	3.2MM MAX THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL
1.7	3.2MM FIRM / PLUS THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL
1.8	SHOULDER ABDUCTION PILLOW
1.9	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 3.2 MM THICK
1.10	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 1.5 MM THICK
1.11	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 5CM WIDE
1.12	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 2.5CM WIDE
1.13	FOAM-2 STRAPPING MATERIAL 5CM WIDE
1.14	SOFT SPLINTING MATERIAL WRAP IN SHEET FORM
1.15	SOFT ADHESIVE PADDING MATERIAL
1.16	TERRYCLOTH LINING MATERIAL
1.17	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL
1.17a	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH: 50 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.17b	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH: 75 CM, LENGTH:22.8M
1.17c	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH:100 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.17d	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH:150 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.18	VELCRO LOOP – 5 CM WIDE
1.19	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5 CM WIDE
1.20	VELCRO LOOP – 5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
1.21	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
1.22	VELCRO LOOP - 2.5CM IRON-ON

1.23	VELCRO STRETCH LOOP - 5 CM WIDE
1.24	VELCRO STRETCH LOOP - 2.5 CM WIDE
1.25	VELCRO HOOK – 5CM WIDE
1.26	VELCRO HOOK – 2.5CM WIDE
1.27	VELCRO HOOK - 5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
1.28	VELCRO HOOK – 2.5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
1.29	VELCRO HOOK - 2.5CM IRON-ON
1.30	OUTRIGGER FISHING LINE
1.31	CUTTING MAT
1.32	CUTTING MAT - SMALL
1.33	ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THIN, 200G
1.34	ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THICK 400G
1.35	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - SMALL
1.36	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - LARGE
1.37	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE
1.37a	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE THICKNESS: 1.6MM, LENGTH: 91CM
1.37b	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE-THICKNESS: 2.4MM, LENGTH: 91CM
1.37c	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE THICKNESS: 3.2MM, L:ENGTH: 91CM

1.38	MALLET FINGER SPLINT
1.38a	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 2 - 17MM DIAMETER, 51MM LENGTH
1.38b	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 3 - 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
1.38c	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 4 - 19MM DIAMETER, 63MM LENGTH
1.38d	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 5 — 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
1.38e	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 5.5 - 23MM DIAMETER, 61MM LENGTH
1.38f	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 6 — 23MM DIAMETER, 64MM LENGTH
1.38g	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 7 — 25MM DIAMETER, 62MM LENGTH
1.39	KIT OF MALLET FINGER SPLINTS
1.40	DYNAMIC FINGER EXTENSION SPLINT
1.41	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41a	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 2
1.41b	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41c	RING SIZES 3 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41d	RING SIZES 4 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41e	RING SIZES 5 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41f	RING SIZES 6 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41g	RING SIZES 7 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41h	RING SIZES 8 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 9
1.41i	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41j	RING SIZES 10 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 11
1.41k	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.411	RING SIZES 12 FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 13
1.41m	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 14
1.41n	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.42	RING SIZES 15 KIT OF FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.43	SPLINTING SCISSORS - SUPER SHEARS
1.44	CURVED SCISSORS
1.45	ALL-PURPOSE SNIPS
1.46	SPRING LOADED SCISSORS
1.47	PLASTER SCISSORS
1.48	PLASTER SCISSORS - SMALL
1.49	SCISSORS SHARPENER
1.50	NEEDLE NOSE PLIERS

1.51	EYELET PUNCH
1.52	EYELET PUNCH REPLACEMENT TUBE
1.53	REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH
1.54	REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH REPLACEMENT TUBES
1.55	90° WIRE BENDER
1.56	35L SPLINTING SUSPAN
1.57	17L SPLINTING SUSPAN
1.58	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN – RECTANGULAR
1.59	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN – THERMOSTAT REPLACEMENT

2.1 2.2 2.3 2.4 2.5 2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	ELASTONET PRESSURE GARMENT MATERIAL – LINEAR STRETCH SILICONE GEL SHEETS COMPRESSION GLOVE- WITH OPEN FINGERS AND THUMB COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1ST PHALANX LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.2 2.3 2.4 2.5 2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	SILICONE GEL SHEETS COMPRESSION GLOVE- WITH OPEN FINGERS AND THUMB COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1ST PHALANX LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.3 2.4 2.5 2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	COMPRESSION GLOVE- WITH OPEN FINGERS AND THUMB COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1ST PHALANX LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.4 2.5 2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1ST PHALANX LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.5 2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1ST PHALANX LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.6 2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.7 2.8 2.9 2.9a	LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM 100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.8 2.9 2.9a	100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.9 2.9a	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.9a	
2 21	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 25MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9b	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 60MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9c	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 80MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9d	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 100MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9e	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 120MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.10	COHESIVE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
2.11	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH
	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE UPPER LIMB
	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - MEDIUM STRETCH NIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 7M (EXTENDED LENGTH)
	COMPRESSION BANDAGE – MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 10CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE LOWER LIMB)

3. SEWING	CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
3.1	TOWELING MATERIAL
3.2	CALICO COTTON MATERIAL
3.3	COMBED COTTON MATERIAL
3.4	FELT FABRIC
3.5	WEBBING 2.5 CM
3.6	WEBBING 5 CM
3.7	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 10MM
3.8	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 25MM
3.9	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC - 50MM
3.10	NYLON D- RINGS – 2.5CM
3.11	NYLON D- RINGS – 5CM
3.12	SEWING MACHINE – HEAVY DUTY
3.13	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – SCREW
3.14	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – CLIP ON
3.15	SEWING MACHINE THREAD - POLYESTER- 1000METS
3.16	SEWING MACHINE THREAD - POLYESTER - 5000METS
3.17	WOOL - 2 PLY 295 M / 100G
3.18	WOOL - 4 PLY 295 M / 100G
3.19	CROCHET COTTON (TRI COLOUR)
3.20	EMBROIDERY TWIST COTTON
3.21	EMBROIDERY RING SET
3.22	HAND SEWING NEEDLES KIT
3.23	KNITTING NEEDLES KIT
3.24	CROCHET HOOK NEEDLES KIT
3.25	SEWING MACHINE NEEDLES KIT
3.26	BASIC SEWING KIT
3.27	SEWING ACCESSORY KIT
3.28	DRESSMAKING SCISSORS

4. ADL COI	NSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
4.1	SCOOTER HELMET
4.2	BASEBALL SHAPE SAFTEY HELMET
4.3	KITCHEN SPREAD BOARD WITH SPIKES
4.4	SUCTION NAILBRUSH
4.5	PEN AND PENCIL GRIP HOLDER
4.6	BOTTLE WITH DRINKING TUBE
4.7	NON-SPILL DRINKING BOTTLE
4.8	LONG-HANDLED SPONGE/BRUSH
4.9	PLASTIC PLATE GUARD
4.10	ONE HANDED EATING AID
4.11	STYLUS BALLPOINT PEN FOR PHONES AND TABLETS
4.12	NON-SLIP MAT
4.13	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING
4.13a	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING TAN COLOUR
4.13b	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING RED COLOUR
4.13c	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED TUBING BLUE COLOUR

5 HAND TH	5 HAND THERAPY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES		
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION		
5.1	EXERCISE RESISTANCE BAR		
5.2	STOPWATCH		
5.3	LONG-RING TIMER		
5.4	MULTI-FUNCTIONAL WORK STATION		
5.5	RESISTIVE PREHENSION BENCH		
5.6	WORK BENCH		
5.7	SQUEEZE BALL HAND EXERCISER		

6. PAEDIAT	6. PAEDIATRIC CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
6.1	DRESSING CUBE	
6.2	STRING A LACE JUMBO BEADS	
6.3	PERCEPTUAL PUZZLE – WOODEN	
6.4	COGNITOYS SET	
6.5	COMPLEX FORM BOARD	
6.6	BALLOONS	

7. CRAFT	7. CRAFT CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
7.1	FLIP CHART PAPER	
7.2	RE-USABLE PUTTY-LIKE TEMPORARY ADHESIVE	
7.3	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 12MM	
7.4	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 24MM	
7.5	CRAFT PAINTBRUSHES	
7.6	WHITE BOARDS	

8. WOODW	8. WOODWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
8.1	WOOD VARNISH	
8.2	SANDPAPER – 100 GRIT	
8.3	SANDPAPER – 80 GRIT	
8.4	POLYURETHANE SEALER	
8.5	TURPENTINE	
8.6	WOOD GLUE	
8.7	CONTACT GLUE	
8.8	MASONITE BOARD	
8.9	SA PINE SHELVING	
8.10	DUST SAFETY GOGGLES	
8.11	PAINT BRUSHES	
8.12	PAINT BRUSHES	
8.13	PAINT BRUSHES	
8.14	WIRE NAILS	
8.15	MASKING TAPE	
8.16	PANEL PINS	
8.17	WOOD SCREWS	
8.18	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	
8.18a	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	
8.18b	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	
8.18c	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	
8.18d	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS	
8.19	NATURAL CANE	
8.20	NATURAL CANE	

9. LEATHE	9. LEATHERWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
9.1	LEATHER HAND SEWING NEEDLE	
9.2	VINYL FABRIC	
9.3	LEATHERWORK SYNTHETIC THONGING	

10. BEADW	10. BEADWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
10.1	FLAT-NOSE PLIERS- SMALL	
10.2	JEWELLERY MAKING KIT	
10.3	GLASS BEADS (ALSO KNOWN AS SEED BEADS)	
10.4	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE	
10.5	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE	

11. SPORTS	11. SPORTS AND RECREATION CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
11.1	SOCCER BALL	
11.2	NETBALL	
11.3	10-PIN BOWLING SET	
11.4	BOCCIA BALL SET	
11.5	WHISTLE	
11.6	UNO CARD GAME	

1. SPLINTING	1. SPLINTING CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES	
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION	
1.1	3.2 MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH TEMPORARY BONDING PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE. DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE, SMOOTH, FIRM HANDLING, CONFORMS CLOSELY FOR AN OPTIMAL FIT. MEMORY/RECOVERY: MODERATE MATERIAL SPRINGS BACK SLIGHTLY WHEN STRETCHED OR CONTOURED. SPLINTS MUST HOLD THEIR SHAPE WHEN HEATED MILDLY FOR FITTING ADJUSTMENTS. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO FIRM BONDING: COATING HAS SLIGHTLY TACKY FEEL BUT DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. FORMS A STRONG BOND WHEN DRY HEATED AND PRESSED TIGHTLY TOGETHER. A SOLVENT MUST BE USED TO REMOVE COATING AND DRY HEAT TO FORM A PERMANENT BOND. SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST	
	LATEX FREE COLOUR: BLUE – IS NOT TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61 CM, THICKNESS: 3,2MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH	
1.2	4.0MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH	
1.3	3.2MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 3.2MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH	

1.4 2.4MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.5 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT. POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE. COLOUR: CREAM -18 NOT TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED	1.4	2 AMM THERMORI ACTIC ORI INTINO MATERIAL WITH COHECUTE & ARHEOLIE PROSPECTICO
HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WI D T H: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORNITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORNITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT. POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TYACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.	1.4	
RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERERINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WI D T H: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT. POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS
DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WI DT H: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.5 1.6 1.6 1.6 1.6 1.7 1.5 1.8 1.5 1.5 1.6 1.6 1.6 1.7 1.7 1.7 1.7 1.7		HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES:
MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT., POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE
MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT., POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM
RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WI D T H: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MINIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.5MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MINIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WI DT H: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT. POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED
MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPPI/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIOITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST
MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WID TH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPPI/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIOITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED
DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 2.4MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS, CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		·
PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
QUANTITY: EACH 1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
1.5 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.	1.5	1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL WITH COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES
HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO
HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		MAKE SPLINTS
RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE
RIGIDITY: MODERATE BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MAXIMUM
BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100%
BONDING: COHESIVE & ADHESIVE PROPERTIES WHEN OUTER COATING IS REMOVED SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		RIGIDITY: MODERATE
SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		SURFACE FINISH: FINGERPRINT RESIST
DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZI WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		COLOURS: WHITE / FLESHY PINK, TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED
PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		MUST BE AVAILABLE IN PERFORATED AND NON-PERFORATED
PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT QUANTITY: EACH 1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 1.6MM
1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
1.6 3.2MM FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES: RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.	1.6	
RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS
DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES:
DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MODERATE TO MINIMUM MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM
MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
WHEN REHEATED. RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		
BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		WHEN REHEATED.
PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES. SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		RIGIDITY: MODERATE TO MAXIMUM
SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE HANDLING. LATEX FREE.		BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING
HANDLING, LATEX FREE.		PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM, DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES.
HANDLING, LATEX FREE.		SURFACE FINISH: MAYIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINISER PRINTS CAN TO FRATE AGGRESSIVE
COLOUR: CREAM-IS NOT TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED		
MUST BE AVAILABLE IN NON-PERFORATED SHEET		MUST BE AVAILABLE IN NON-PERFORATED SHEET
DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 3.2MM		DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 3.2MM
PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT		
QUANTITY: EACH		
QOARTITI. LAVII		WALIIII FUII

4.7	2 2MM EVEDA FIDM THE DWODLAGTIC COLUMNIA MATERIAL
1.7	3.2MM EXTRA FIRM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL LOW TEMPERATURE THERMOPLASTIC MATERIAL USED TO MAKE SPLINTS
	HAS THE FOLLOWING PROPERTIES:
	RESISTANCE TO STRETCH: MAXIMUM. FIRM HANDLING NEEDED TO STRETCH MATERIAL.
	DRAPE/CONFORMITY: MINIMUM. BEST FOR LARGER JOINTS OF THE BODY NEEDING FIRM SUPPORT.
	MEMORY/RECOVERY: 100% MEMORY. ALWAYS RECOVERS ITS ORIGINAL CUT SHAPE AND SIZE WHEN REHEATED.
	RIGIDITY: MAXIMUM
	BONDING: PERMANENT BOND WITH MINIMUM SOLVENT AND DRY HEAT POWDER COATING PROVIDES A SLIGHTLY TACKY SURFACE WHEN WARM. DOES NOT ADHERE TO BANDAGES SURFACE FINISH: MAXIMUM RESISTANCE TO FINGERPRINTS. CAN TOLERATE AGGRESSIVE
	HANDLING, LATEX FREE.
	COLOUR: CREAM - IS NOT TRANSPARENT WHEN HEATED
	AVAILABLE IN NON-PERFORATED SHEET
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 3.2MM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET UNIT
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.8	SHOULDER ABDUCTION PILLOW
1.0	USED IN THE POST-OPERATIVE REHABILITATION OF SHOULDER JOINT REPAIR.
	PROVIDES EITHER 45° OR 70° ABDUCTION OF THE SHOULDER
	THE PILLOW IS CONSTRUCTED OF FIRM-DENSITY FOAM THAT IS COVERED IN TRICOT
	MATERIAL
	UNIVERSAL SIZE, FITS LEFT AND RIGHT
	SIZES: SMALL, MEDIUM AND LARGE
	PACKAGING: THE SET INCLUDES: A NECK STRAP, WIDE WAIST STRAP, ARM STRAP AND
	FOREARM SUPPORT.
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.9	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 3.2 MM THICK
	NYLON LINING ON ONE SIDE
	PILE MATERIAL ON THE OTHER OVER A RUBBER CORE
	HAS A DEGREE OF ELASTICITY RESULTING IN COMFORTABLE AND SECURE STRAPPING.
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
	LATEX FREE
	COLOURS: BEIGE AND BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61CM, THICKNESS: 3.2 MM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.10	NEOPRENE MATERIAL 1.5 MM THICK
	NYLON LINING ON ONE SIDE
1	
	PILE MATERIAL ON THE OTHER OVER A RUBBER CORE,
	HAS A DEGREE OF ELASTICITY RESULTING IN COMFORTABLE AND SECURE
	STRAPPING.
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
1	LATEX FREE
1	COLOURS: BEIGE OR BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 46CM, LENGTH: 61 CM, THICKNESS: 1.5 MM
1	PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET
	QUANTITY: EACH
L	

1.11	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 5CM WIDE
1.11	SOFT, NON-STRETCH STRAPPING MATERIAL WITH SEALED SIDE EDGES
	BOTH SIDES AND THE CENTER LAYER ARE LOOP FABRIC AND LAMINATED TO FOAM.
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
	COLOURS: BEIGE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 9M, THICKNESS: 6.4MM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.12	SOFT STRAPPING MATERIAL - 2.5CM WIDE
	SOFT, NON-STRETCH STRAPPING MATERIAL WITH SEALED SIDE EDGES
	BOTH SIDES AND THE CENTER LAYER ARE LOOP FABRIC AND LAMINATED TO FOAM.
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
	COLOURS: BEIGE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 9M, THICKNESS: 6.4MM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
	**
1.13	FOAM-2 STRAPPING MATERIAL 5CM WIDE
	SOFT, NON-STRETCH FOAM PADDING WITHOUT SEALED EDGES, LOOP FABRIC ON BOTH SIDES.
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
	COLOURS: BEIGE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 4.6M, THICKNESS: 6.4MM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.14	SOFT SPLINTING MATERIAL WRAP IN SHEET FORM
	PILED FABRIC ON ONE SIDE
	WOVEN BLEND OF NYLON AND LYCRA OUTER LAYER
	SLIP RESISTANT FOAM INNER LAYER
	MODERATE ELASTICITY
	ADHESIVE TO HOOK VELCRO
	MEDIUM CONFORMABILITY
	NON FRAYING
	COLOURS: TAN
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 60CM, LENGTH: 90CM, THICKNESS: 0.3CM
	PACKAGING: SINGLE SHEET
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.15	SOFT ADHESIVE PADDING MATERIAL
	USED FOR PADDING SMALL SURFACES ON THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTS
	CLOSED CELL PADDING
	MADE OF SOFT PVC FOAM
	SELF-ADHESIVE BACKING, MUST NOT DETACH WHEN HEATED IN WATER
	NON PERFORATED
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 49CM, LENGTH: 97CM, THICKNESS: 3MM
	PACKAGING: PER SHEET
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.16	TERRYCLOTH LINING MATERIAL
	USED FOR COVERING SURFACES ON THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTS TO PREVENT AND ABSORB
	PERSPIRATION
	OPEN CELL FOAM PADDING
	ADHESIVE BACKING
	LATEX FREE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 50CM, LENGTH: 1M, THICKNESS 3MM
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
	WOARTH LAVII

1.17	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL MATERIAL USED FOR UNDERCAST OR UNDER SPLINT LAYER 100% COTTON. STRETCHES TO THREE TIMES ITS WIDTH. IT MUST BE WASHABLE AND RE-USEABLE. COLOURS: WHITE OR BEIGE DIMENSIONS: IT MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING SIZES: WIDTH: 50 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M WIDTH: 75 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M WIDTH: 100 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M WIDTH: 150 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
1.17a	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH: 50 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.17b	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH: 75 CM, LENGTH:22.8M
1.17c	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH:100 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.17d	COTTON STOCKINET MATERIAL; WIDTH:150 CM, LENGTH: 22.8M
1.18	VELCRO LOOP – 5 CM WIDE SOFT, NON-ABRASIVE LOOP VELCRO HIGHLY DURABLE, NON-STRETCH MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5 CM, LENGTH: 25M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
1.19	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5 CM WIDE SOFT, NON-ABRASIVE LOOP VELCRO HIGHLY DURABLE, NON-STRETCH MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5 CM, LENGTH: 2.5M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
1.20	VELCRO LOOP – 5CM SELF-ADHESIVE SELF-ADHESIVE BACKING MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY HIGHLY DURABLE, NON-STRETCH COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 25M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
1.21	VELCRO LOOP – 2.5CM SELF-ADHESIVE SELF-ADHESIVE BACKING MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY HIGHLY DURABLE, NON-STRETCH COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 25M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: EACH

1.22	VELCRO LOOP - 2.5CM IRON-ON
1.22	APPLIES FASTENERS TO SPLINTS WITHOUT SEWING.
	MADE OF VELCRO LOOP MATERIAL WITH A HEAT-ACTIVATED GLUE COATING.
	EASY TO ATTACH, ADD FASTENERS AND STRAPS WHERE NEEDED USING A HEAT GUN OR
	IRON, ADHERES FIRMLY AFTER 15 MINUTES.
	COLOURS: BLACK AND WHITE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 4.5M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.23	VELCRO STRETCH LOOP - 5 CM WIDE
	STRETCH LOOP VELCRO
	ELASTIC LOOP PROVIDES EVEN TENSION
	MODERATE RESISTANCE TO STRETCH FOR SECURING SPLINTS
	SNUG FIT AND SECURE CLOSURE
	MATES WITH ALL VELCRO HOOK STRAPPING
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 25M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.24	VELCRO STRETCH LOOP - 2.5 CM WIDE
1.2.	STRETCH LOOP VELCRO
	ELASTIC LOOP PROVIDES EVEN TENSION
	MODERATE RESISTANCE TO STRETCH FOR SECURING SPLINTS
	SNUG FIT AND SECURE CLOSURE
	MATES WITH ALL VELCRO HOOK STRAPPING
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 25M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.25	VELCRO HOOK – 5CM WIDE
	HARD, ABRASIVE HOOK VELCRO
	NON-STRETCH, NON-ADHESIVE BACKING
	HIGHLY DURABLE
	MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS : WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 25M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.26	VELCRO HOOK – 2.5CM WIDE
	HARD, ABRASIVE HOOK VELCRO
	NON-STRETCH, NON-ADHESIVE BACKING
	HIGHLY DURABLE
	MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM. LENGTH: 25M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.27	VELCRO HOOK - 5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
	HARD, ABRASIVE HOOK VELCRO WITH SELF-ADHESIVE BACKING
	MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY
	HIGHLY DURABLE
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
1	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 5CM, LENGTH: 25M
1	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
	WORTH IT LAVII

1.28	VELCRO HOOK - 2.5CM SELF-ADHESIVE
1.20	HARD, ABRASIVE HOOK VELCRO WITH SELF-ADHESIVE BACKING
	MAXIMUM BONDING CAPABILITY
	HIGHLY DURABLE
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS : WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 25M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.29	VELCRO HOOK - 2.5CM IRON-ON
	APPLIES FASTENERS TO SPLINTS WITHOUT SEWING.
	MADE OF VELCRO HOOK MATERIAL WITH A HEAT-ACTIVATED GLUE COATING.
	EASY TO ATTACH. ADD FASTENERS AND STRAPS WHERE NEEDED USING A HEAT GUN OR
	IRON. ADHERES FIRMLY AFTER 15 MINUTES.
	COLOURS: BLACK AND WHITE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 2.5CM, LENGTH: 4.5M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.30	OUTRIGGER FISHING LINE
	EXTRA STRENGTH, NYLON LINE
	NON-STRETCH, LATEX FREE
	SLIDES SMOOTHLY ACROSS PULLEYS.
	DIMENSIONS: LINE STRENGTH: 4.5KG, LENGTH: 434M ROLL
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.31	CUTTING MAT
	PROTECTS WORK SURFACES FROM BEING SCRATCHED BY UTILITY KNIVES, SCISSORS OR
	DRILLS.
	REVERSIBLE WITH DURABLE THREE LAYER CONSTRUCTION.
	DIMENSIONS: 45.5CM X 61CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.32	CUTTING MAT - SMALL
	PROTECTS WORK SURFACES FROM BEING SCRATCHED BY UTILITY KNIVES, SCISSORS OR
	DRILLS.
	REVERSIBLE WITH DURABLE THREE LAYER CONSTRUCTION.
	DIMENSIONS: 21CM X 29.5CM (A4)
	PACKAGING: EACH
1.33	QUANTITY: EACH ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THIN, 200G
1.00	STRETCH ABILITY AT LEAST 200%
	MAXIMUM RESISTANCE; +/- 200G.
	DIMENSIONS: LENGTH: 10M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
101	QUANTITY: EACH
1.34	ELASTIC CORD THREAD – THICK 400G
	MAXIMUM RESISTANCE; +/- 400G.
	DIMENSIONS: LENGTH: 10M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.35	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - SMALL
	WASHABLE, BREATHABLE ULTRA-SUEDE MATERIAL
	LATEX FREE
	EYELETS FOR EASE IN ATTACHING ELASTIC LINES
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH 2.2CM, LENGTH 76MM
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 10
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 SLINGS

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **72** of **100**

1.20	FINGER AND THUMP OF NO. 1 APOF
1.36	FINGER AND THUMB SLINGS - LARGE
	WASHABLE, BREATHABLE ULTRA-SUEDE MATERIAL LATEX FREE
	EYELETS FOR EASE IN ATTACHING ELASTIC LINES
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH 2.2CM, LENGTH 102MM
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 10
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 SLINGS
1.37	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE
	COPPER COATED STEEL WELDING ROD
	BENDS EASILY WITH PLIERS OR WITH BENDER
	DIMENSIONS: MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING SIZES:
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 10
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 WIRES
1.37a	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE THICKNESS: 1.6MM, LENGTH: 91CM
1.074	COTTRIBUTE OF TER WINE THIORINESS. T.OWIW, ELNOTTI. STOW
1.37b	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE-THICKNESS: 2.4MM, LENGTH: 91CM
1.37c	OUTRIGGER COPPER WIRE THICKNESS: 3.2MM, L:ENGTH: 91CM
1.38	MALLET FINGER SPLINT
	SPLINT SUPPORTS THE DISTAL JOINT OF THE FINGER IN EXTENSION WHILE PERMITTING
	UNRESTRICTED MOVEMENT OF THE PROXIMAL INTERPHALANGEAL JOINT OF THE FINGER.
	SPLINT MADE FROM 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL.
	DIMENSIONS: MUST BE AVAILABLE IN ASSORTED SIZES FROM 1 TO 7
	SIZE 1 – 15MM DIAMETER, 53MM LENGTH
	SIZE 2 - 17MM DIAMETER, 51MM LENGTH
	SIZE 3 - 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
	SIZE 4 — 19MM DIAMETER, 63MM LENGTH
	SIZE 5 – 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
	SIZE 5.5 - 23MM DIAMETER, 61MM LENGTH
	SIZE 6 – 23MM DIAMETER, 64MM LENGTH SIZE 7 – 25MM DIAMETER, 62MM LENGTH
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 5
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 SPLINTS OF ONE SIZE
1.38a	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 1 - 15MM DIAMETER, 53MM LENGTH
1.38b	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 2 - 17MM DIAMETER, 51MM LENGTH
1.38c	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 3 - 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
1.38d	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 4 - 19MM DIAMETER, 63MM LENGTH
1.38e	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 5 — 19MM DIAMETER, 58MM LENGTH
1.38f	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 5.5 - 23MM DIAMETER, 61MM LENGTH
1.38g	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 6 – 23MM DIAMETER, 64MM LENGTH
1.38h	MALLET FINGER SPLINT (PACK OF 5) SIZE 7 – 25MM DIAMETER, 62MM LENGTH
1.39	KIT OF MALLET FINGER SPLINTS
	SUPPORTS THE DISTAL JOINT OF THE FINGER IN EXTENSION WHILE PERMITTING
	UNRESTRICTED MOVEMENT OF THE PROXIMAL INTERPHALANGEAL JOINT OF THE FINGER.
	SPLINT MADE FROM 1.6MM THERMOPLASTIC SPLINTING MATERIAL
	DIMENSIONS: ASSORTED SIZES
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 30
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 30 SPLINTS OF ASSORTED SIZES

DYNAMIC FINGER EXTENSION SPLINT PROVIDES DYNAMIC FORCE TO ASSIST THE PROXIMAL INTERPHALANGEAL JOINT OF THE FINGER INTO EXTENSION
ANGLED DISTAL PAD REDUCES PRESSURE BY PROVIDING COMPLETE SURFACE CONTACT ON THE MIDDLE PHALANX SIZES: X-SMALL, SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE AND X-LARGE
PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS DESIGNED TO HELP CORRECT SWAN-NECK DEFORMITY STRONG FINGER BASED SPLINT
MADE FROM 1.6MM TRANSLUCENT PLASTIC WITHOUT SEAMS DIMENSION: RING SIZES 2 - 15 PACKAGING: PACK OF 5
QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 SPLINTS OF ONE SIZE
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 2 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 3 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 4 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 5 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 6 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 7 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 8 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 9 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 10 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 11 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 12 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS RING SIZES 13 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS

1.41m	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
1.41111	RING SIZES 14 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
	KING GIZES 14 FACILIO TO
1.41n	FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
	RING SIZES 15 PACK OF 5 SPLINTS
1.42	KIT OF FIGURE-OF-8 SPLINTS
	DESIGNED TO HELP CORRECT SWAN NECK DEFORMITY
	STRONG FINGER BASED SPLINT
	MADE FROM 1.6MM TRANSLUCENT PLASTIC WITHOUT SEAMS
	DIMENSION : RING SIZES 5 - 10
	PACKAGING: INCLUDE 44 FIGURE OF 8 SPLINTS, CARRYING CASE AND INSTRUCTION BOOKLET
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 44 SPLINTS OF ASSORTED SIZES
1.43	SPLINTING SCISSORS - SUPER SHEARS
	HEAVY DUTY, DOUBLE PLATED CHROME OVER NICKEL BLADES.
	LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED.
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 20CM, LENGTH OF BLADE: 7.6CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.44	CURVED SCISSORS
	CUTS CURVES EASILY TO RIGHT OR LEFT.
	HEAVY DUTY CHROME PLATED.
	ABLE TO EASILY CUT THROUGH WARMED SPLINTING MATERIAL.
	LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED.
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 20CM, LENGTH OF BLADE: 8.3CM
1.45	ALL-PURPOSE SNIPS
	CUTS THROUGH GLUE, TAPE, AND OTHER ADHESIVES WITHOUT DAMAGING THE BLADES.
	DOUBLE PLATED CHROME OVER NICKEL
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 20CM, LENGTH OF BLADE: 6.4CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
4 12	QUANTITY: EACH
1.46	SPRING LOADED SCISSORS
	CUSHIONED HANDLES TO DISTRIBUTE PRESSURE EVENLY AND ALLOW USE OF WHOLE HAND. BLADES MUST WORK OFF SPRING ACTION AND BE ABLE TO OPEN AFTER EVERY CUT.
	MUST HAVE AN EASY SLIDE LOCK.
	LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED.
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 20CM, LENGTH OF BLADE: 10CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
1.47	PLASTER SCISSORS
	HIGH QUALITY STAINLESS STEEL
	15CM HANDLE FOR EXCELLENT LEVERAGE AND A SLANTED 6CM BLADE FOR INCREASED
	PATIENT SAFETY.
	LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 20CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
<u> </u>	

Page **75** of **100**

1.48	PLASTER SCISSORS - SMALL HIGH QUALITY STAINLESS STEEL 1.3CM SLANT DESIGN ON THE CUTTING SURFACE TO PROVIDE FORCE WHILE PROVIDING PATIENT SAFETY DURING CAST REMOVAL. LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 9CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.49	SCISSORS SHARPENER COMPATIBLE WITH THE SHARPENING OF HEAVY DUTY SHEARS AND LARGE STEEL SCISSORS PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.50	NEEDLE NOSE PLIERS DROP-FORGED STEEL PLIERS WITH HIGHLY HARDENED CUTTING EDGES. RUBBER COATED HANDLE FOR COMFORT. DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 15CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.51	EYELET PUNCH HEAVY DUTY, ALL-PURPOSE PUNCH WHICH EASILY PIERCES SPLINTING MATERIAL AND STRAPPING MATERIALS EASY-TO-SQUEEZE, SPRING LOADED HANDLES INCLUDES A 6.4MM TUBE. HOLES CAN BE PUNCHED UP TO 3.8CM FROM THE EDGE OF THE MATERIAL PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.52	EYELET PUNCH REPLACEMENT TUBE REPLACEMENT TUBES MUST BE COMPATIBLE WITH THE ABOVE EYELET PUNCH DIMENSION: 6.4MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.53	REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH HEAVY DUTY MADE OF FORGED STEEL. USED TO PUNCH HOLES FOR RIVETS AND PERFORATIONS. REVOLVING PUNCH HAS A SIDE SPRING THAT AUTOMATICALLY ADJUSTS TUBES IN POSITION FOR PUNCHING. SIX TUBES PUNCH HOLES FROM 2.4MM TO 4.8MM IN DIAMETER. DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 22CM THROAT DEPTH 3.8CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.54	REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH REPLACEMENT TUBES REPLACEMENT TUBES MUST BE COMPATIBLE WITH THE ABOVE REVOLVING HOLE PUNCH DIMENSIONS: 2.4MM, 2.8MM, 3.2MM, 4.0MM, 4.4MM, 4.8MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 6 TUBES
1.55	90° WIRE BENDER SUITED FOR BENDING COPPER WIRE TO 90 DEGREES, USED FOR DYNAMIC OUTRIGGERS. VINYL CUSHION HANDLE FOR COMFORT AND REDUCED STRESS ON THE HAND. SAFETY LATCH KEEPS THE HANDLES AND JAWS CLOSED. PACKAGING: EACH

1.56	35L SPLINTING SUSPAN EVEN TEMPERATURE CONTROL, DIGITAL THERMOMETER PRECISELY MONITORS TEMPERATURE. OOVERHEATING SAFETY SENSOR EXTERNAL FUSE ASSEMBLY FOR EASY ACCESS AND REPLACEMENT BALL VALVE DRAIN MAKES DRAINAGE OF WATER EASY NON-SLIP RUBBER FEET PROTECT COUNTERTOP SURFACES STAINLESS STEEL INTERIOR AND RIM FOR ADDED DURABILITY HINGED STAINLESS STEEL SPLIT-LID IS FUNCTIONALLY DESIGNED TO OPEN COMPLETELY OR TO JUST HALF THE PAN WHEN PREPARING SMALLER SHEETS. DUAL THERMOSTATIC CONTROLS REGULATED BY A HIGH/LOW SWITCH. THE THERMOSTATS MUST ALSO BE INDIVIDUALLY ADJUSTED TO CONFORM TO PARTICULAR REQUIREMENTS. DUAL INDEPENDENT HEATING ELEMENTS FOR BOTH SETTINGS PROVIDE QUICK WARMUP AND AUTOMATICALLY CONVERT TO A MORE EFFICIENT CIRCUIT ONCE WORKING TEMPERATURE IS REACHED. 1-YEAR WARRANTY DIMENSIONS: OVERALL LENGTH: 720MM, WIDTH: 530MM, HEIGHT: 180MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.57	17L SPLINTING SUSPAN VARIABLE TEMPERATURE THERMOSTAT MAINTAINS WATER AT A USER-ADJUSTABLE TEMPERATURE BETWEEN 66°C - 88°C OVERHEATING SAFETY SENSOR EXTERNAL FUSE ASSEMBLY FOR EASY ACCESS AND REPLACEMENT BALL VALVE DRAIN MAKES DRAINAGE OF WATER EASY NON-SLIP RUBBER FEET PROTECT COUNTERTOP SURFACES STAINLESS STEEL INTERIOR AND RIM FOR ADDED DURABILITY 1-YEAR WARRANTY DIMENSIONS: OVERALL LENGTH: 600MM, WIDTH: 360MM, HEIGHT: 180MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.58	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN – RECTANGULAR SIMILAR TO AN ELECTRIC FRYING PAN, IDEAL WATER HEATING TRAY FOR SPLINTING MATERIAL. PORTABLE DESIGN FOR CLINIC SETTING RECTANGULAR IN SHAPE NON-STICK HEATING SURFACE, EASILY CLEANABLE ADJUSTABLE TEMPERATURE GAUGE, 110 – 120 VOLTS DIMENSIONS: 39CM X 29CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
1.59	ELECTRIC HEAT PAN - THERMOSTAT REPLACEMENT REPLACEMENT THERMOSTAT MUST BE COMPATIBLE WITH THE ABOVE ELECTRIC HEAT PAN ADJUSTABLE TEMPERATURE GAUGE, 110 – 120 VOLTS PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH

2. OEDEMA AN	D SCAR MANAGEMENT CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
2.1	ELASTONET PRESSURE GARMENT MATERIAL – LINEAR STRETCH STRETCH MATERIAL SPECIFICALLY DESIGNED FOR APPLYING PRESSURE TO SKIN TO REDUCE SCAR FORMATION MOSTLY LINEAR STRETCH WRAP KNIT 60" X 225GSM 85% NYLON AND 15% SPANDEX STRONG, HIGHLY DURABLE, BREATHABLE, COMFORTABLE HAS 100% MEMORY HAS EXTENDED SHELF LIFE COLOURS: BEIGE AND DARK BROWN DIMENSIONS: WIDTH OF MATERIAL: 150CM x 10M PACKAGING: 10 METERS OF MATERIAL QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M OF MATERIAL
2.2	SILICONE GEL SHEETS REDUCES THE APPEARANCE, MOVEMENT AND FUNCTION OF SCARS; FOR USE OVER CLOSED WOUNDS RE-USABLE; CAN BE CLEANED AND REUSED. PAINLESS TO REMOVE AND EASY TO REPLACE. SELF-ADHESIVE, NO NEED FOR TAPE OR BANDAGES SINGLE SIDED REINFORCING MEMBRANE WHICH PREVENTS GEL FROM CRUMBLING SO SILICONE SHEET LAST LONGER. DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 12CM, LENGTH: 15CM THICKNESS: 3MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
2.3	COMPRESSION GLOVE- WITH OPEN FINGERS AND THUMB INDICATIONS FOR OEDEMA AND LYMPHOEDEMA COMPOSITION: POLYAMIDES 70%, ELASTOMER 15%, COTTON 15% VELCRO WRIST FASTENING TO ENSURE DECREASING COMPRESSION. FLAT AND RESISTANT STITCHING EXCELLENT DURABILITY FOR EXTENDED WEAR COLOURS: BEIGE OR BROWN DIMENSIONS: LEFT / RIGHT : SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 GLOVE
2.4	COMPRESSION ARM SLEEVE DESIGNED FOR MILD-MODERATE OEDEMA, SCAR HYPERTROPHY MADE FROM ELASTOMER AND POLYAMIDE GRADED PRESSURE, COMPRESSION CLASS II - 30MMHG COLOURS: BEIGE OR BROWN DIMENSIONS: LEFT / RIGHT : SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE SHORT ARM SLEEVE: UP TO 45CM LONG ARM SLEEVE: ABOVE 45CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 SLEEVE

2.5	COMPRESSION GLOVE AND ARM SLEEVE – UP TO 1 ST PHALANX DESIGNED FOR MILD-MODERATE OEDEMA, SCAR HYPERTROPHY
	MADE FROM ELASTOMER AND POLYAMIDE
	GRADED PRESSURE, COMPRESSION CLASS II - 30MMHG
	COLOURS: BEIGE OR BROWN
	DIMENSIONS: LEFT / RIGHT : SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE
	SHORT ARM SLEEVE: UP TO 45CMLONG
	ARM SLEEVE: ABOVE 45CM
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 SLEEVE
2.6	LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 5MM X 5MM
	USED FOR THE DRAINAGE OF HAEMATOMAS AND OEDEMA (VENOUS/LYMPHATIC/POST-
	TRAUMATIC).
	USED FOR AREAS SUCH AS HANDS AND FEET TO PROMOTE LYMPH DRAINAGE IN
	OEDEMATOUS AREASMADE FROM POLYURETHANE FOAM BLOCKS INSERTED BETWEEN
	TWO NON-WOVEN LAYERS OF POLYESTER MATERIAL.
	PADS CAN BE CUT INTO REQUIRED SHAPES DEPENDING ON THE PATIENT'S
	NEEDS RE-USABLE, FULLY WASHABLE FOR UP 6 MONTHS OF REGULAR USE.
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 25CM, LENGTH: 1M CUBE SIZE: 5MM X 5MM BLOCK PAD
	PACKAGING: BOX
	QUANTITY: EACH
2.7	LYMPOEDEMA MOBILISING PADS – 15MM X 15MM
2.1	
	USED FOR THE DRAINAGE OF HAEMATOMAS AND OEDEMA (VENOUS/LYMPHATIC/POST
	TRAUMATIC).
	USED FOR MUSCULAR AREAS TO PROMOTE LYMPH DRAINAGE IN OEDEMATOUS AREAS.
	MADE FROM POLYURETHANE FOAM BLOCKS INSERTED BETWEEN TWO NON-WOVEN
	LAYERS OF POLYESTER MATERIAL.
	PADS CAN BE CUT INTO REQUIRED SHAPES DEPENDING ON THE PATIENTS' NEEDS
	RE-USABLE, FULLY WASHABLE FOR UP 6 MONTHS OF REGULAR USE
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 25CM, LENGTH: 1MCUBE SIZE: 15MM X15MM
	BLOCK PAD
	PACKAGING: BOX
	QUANTITY: EACH
2.8	100% COTTON TUBULAR BANDAGE
	PROTECTS COMPROMISED SKIN AGAINST SHEARING
	SHORT-STRETCH TUBULAR BANDAGE
	WHITE, 100% COTTON
	WHITE, 100% COTTON DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 11CM, LENGTH: 4M
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 11CM, LENGTH: 4M

0.0	COMPRESSION PANDAGE, QUIOT STRETCH
2.9	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH
	USED FOR LYMPOEDEMA AND OEDEMA MANAGEMENT, OFFERS A LOW RESTING
	PRESSURE.
	SHORT STRETCH BANDAGE WITH WOVEN 100% COTTON FIBERS THAT STRETCH TO
	ABOUT 30-60%.
	LATEX FREE, BREATHABLE, ABSORBENT, NON-COHESIVE
	5M LENGTH WHEN STRETCHED.
	DIMENSIONS: MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING SIZES:
	PACKAGING: ROLL
	776787677622
	QUANTITY: EACH
2.9a	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 25MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9b	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 60MM, LENGTH: 5M
	, in the second of the second
2.9c	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 80MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.9d	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 100MM, LENGTH: 5M
2.50	COM RECOICH BANDAGE - CHORT CIRCION WIDTH. 1000WIN, LENGTH. 5W
2.9e	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH WIDTH: 120MM, LENGTH: 5M
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,

2.10	COHESIVE COMPRESSION BANDAGE - SHORT STRETCH USED FOR LYMPOEDEMA AND OEDEMA MANAGEMENT, OFFERS A LOW RESTING PRESSURE. SHORT STRETCH BANDAGE WITH 100% COTTON AND LATEX BREATHABLE, MOULDABLE, NON-SLIP, COHESIVE DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 100MM, LENGTH: 4.5M PACKAGING: ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
2.11	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - MEDIUM STRETCH USED IN LYMPOEDEMA MANAGEMENT, VENOUS INSUFFICIENCY AND DVT. ELASTIC COMPRESSION BANDAGE WITH A BASE OF VISCOSE AND LATEX FREE. GRADUATED, SQUARE MARKINGS MUST APPEAR ON THE ENTIRE LENGTH OF BANDAGE TO ENSURE CORRECT PRESSURE WHEN BANDAGING. COMPRESSION CLASS I AND II DIMENSIONS: MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING SIZES: PACKAGING: ROLL QUANTITY: EACH
2.11a	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE UPPER LIMB)
2.11b	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 8CM, LENGTH: 7M (EXTENDED LENGTH)
2.11c	COMPRESSION BANDAGE - MEDIUM STRETCH WIDTH: 10CM, LENGTH: 5M (IDEAL FOR THE LOWER LIMB)
2.12	OPEN CELL FOAM BANDAGE USED FOR EVEN PRESSURE DISTRIBUTION AND PADDING UNDER COMPRESSION BANDAGES AND GARMENTS IN PHLEBOLOGICAL, LYMPOLOGICAL AND ORTHOPAEDIC CONDITIONS. MADE OF 100% POLYURETHANE FOAM, LATEX FREE. TEAR RESISTANT, NON-SLIP, REUSABLE, STERILIZABLE WITH STEAM, PERMEABLE TO AIR AND MOISTURE, RESISTANT TO BODY OILS, LOTIONS AND PERSPIRATIONS. DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 10CM, LENGTH: 2.5M, THICKNESS: 0.4CM PACKAGING: ROLL QUANTITY: EACH

	ONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
3.1	TOWELING MATERIAL
	PILED ON BOTH SIDES OF MATERIAL
	COLOURS: WHITE, BLUE AND DARK COLOURS DIMENSIONS: WIDTH OF MATERIAL: 150 CM
	PACKAGING REQUIREMENTS: 10M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M OF MATERIAL
3.2	CALICO COTTON MATERIAL
	NATURAL COTTON PRE-SHRUNK, SOFT AND BREATHABLE
	COLOURS: WHITE, CREAM AND DARK COLOURS DIMENSIONS: WIDTH OF MATERIAL: 150 CM
	PACKAGING REQUIREMENTS: PER 10M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M OF MATERIAL
3.3	COMBED COTTON MATERIAL
5.5	SOFT, BREATHABLE, T-SHIRT MATERIAL
	COLOURS: WHITE, CREAM AND DARK COLOURS
	DIMENSIONS: WIDTH OF MATERIAL: 150 CM
	PACKAGING REQUIREMENTS: PER 10M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M OF MATERIAL
3.4	FELT FABRIC
	COLOURS: BEIGE (DARK), BEIGE (LIGHT), BLACK, BLUE (LIGHT), BLUE (POWDER), BLUE
	(ROYAL), BROWN (LIGHT), GREEN (DARK), GREEN (LIGHT), GREY (DARK), PINK (CERISE),
	PINK (LIGHT), PURPLE (DARK), PURPLE (LIGHT), RED (BRIGHT), WHITE, YELLOW
	DIMENSIONS: 20CM X 20CM
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 10 VARIETY
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M OF MATERIAL
3.5	WEBBING 2.5 CM
	POLYESTER WEBBING, NON-ELASTIC
	COLOURS: WHITE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: 2.5CM WIDE ON A 23/25M ROLL
	PACKAGING: ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
3.6	WEBBING 5 CM
	POLYESTER WEBBING , NON-ELASTIC
	COLOURS: WHITE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: 5CM WIDE X 25M LENGTH
	PACKAGING:: ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
3.7	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC 10MM
5.1	COTTON, STRETCH, FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC FOR WAISTBANDS
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: 1CM WIDE X 25M LENGTH
	PACKAGING: ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
3.8	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC 25MM
3.8	COTTON, STRETCH, FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC FOR WAISTBANDS
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: 2.5CM WIDE X 25M LENGTH
	PACKAGING: ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH
3.9	FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC 50MM
0.0	COTTON, STRETCH, FLAT WOVEN CORDED ELASTIC FOR WAISTBANDS
	COLOURS: WHITE, BEIGE, BLACK
	DIMENSIONS: 5CM WIDE X 25M LENGTH
	PACKAGING: SINGLE ROLL
	QUANTITY: EACH

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **82** of **100**

3.10	NYLON D- RINGS – 2.5CM PROVIDE LEVERAGE TO CONTROL STRAP TIGHTNESS MADE OF STRONG ZYTEL NYLON DIMENSIONS: 2.5 CM WIDE PACKAGING: PACK OF 20 QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 20 D-RINGS NYLON D- RINGS – 5CM PROVIDE LEVERAGE TO CONTROL STRAP TIGHTNESS MADE OF STRONG ZYTEL NYLON DIMENSIONS: 5 CM WIDE PACKAGING: PACK OF 20
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 20 D-RINGS
3.12	SEWING MACHINE – HEAVY DUTY TECHNICAL FEATURES: STITCH SELECTION DISPLAY REVERSE LEVER BUILT-IN NEEDLE THREADER STRONG NEEDLE PENETRATION ON ALL FABRICS ROTARY HORIZONTAL HOOK WITH TRANSPARENT BOBBIN COVER AUTOMATIC DECLUTCH BOBBIN WINDER BUILT-IN THREAD CUTTER DROP FEED DOG ADJUSTABLE FOOT PRESSURE EXTRA PRESSER FOOT LIFT CLIP ON PRESSER FEET METRIC/INCH MEASUREMENTS ON NEEDLE PLATE AND BOBBIN COVER PLATE FREE ARM CARRYING HANDLE DUST COVER BAG STITCH FEATURES: NUMBER OF STITCHES: MINIMUM 15 – 20 MAXIMUM STITCH UNDTH: 6.5MM MAXIMUM STITCH UNDTH: 6.5MM MAXIMUM STITCH COT, BLIND HEM GUIDE, HEMMER FOOT, OVERLOCK FOOT, SATIN STITCH FOOT, AUTOMATIC BUTTONHOLE FOOT, ZIPPER FOOT, BOBBINS, NEEDLES, QUILT GUIDE, ADDITIONAL SPOOL PIN, SPOOL PIN FELT, LARGE AND SMALL SPOOL HOLDERS, LINT BRUSH, SCREWDRIVER, SEAM RIPPER. 2 YEAR WARRANTY AND 3 YEAR SERVICE PLAN INCLUDED LESSONS MUST BE PROVIDED ON THE USE OF THE SEWING MACHINE PACKAGING: EACH. QUANTITY: EACH

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **83** of **100**

3.13	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – SCREW
	FOR SEWING MACHINE USE - SCREW TYPE
	LED 15 WATT BULB
	SIZE: SMALL
	PACKAGING: BOX
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 GLOBES
3.14	SEWING MACHINE GLOBES – CLIP ON
3.14	FOR SEWING MACHINE USE - CLIP ON TYPE
	LED 15 WATT BULB
	SIZE: SMALL
	PACKAGING: BOX
0.45	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 GLOBES
3.15	SEWING MACHINE THREAD - POLYESTER - 1000METS
	100% SPUN POLYESTER SEWING THREAD, 1000M REEL
	COLOURS: WHITE, CREAM, DARK BROWN, DARK GREEN, BLACK, RED, BLUE, PINK, YELLOW,
	PACKAGING: BOX OF 12
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 12 REELS
3.16	SEWING MACHINE THREAD - POLYESTER - 5000METS
	100% SPUN POLYESTER SEWING THREAD, 5000M REEL
	COLOURS: WHITE, CREAM, DARK BROWN, DARK GREEN, BLACK, RED, BLUE, PINK, YELLOW,
	PACKAGING: BOX OF 8
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 8 REELS
3.17	WOOL
	100% PREMIUM ACRYLIC WOOL
	2 PLY 295 M / 100G
	COLOURS: MUSTARD, MAROON, BRIGHT PINK, BRIGHT PURPLE, BRIGHT BLUE, NAVY BLUE,
	EMERALD GREEN, LILAC, BLACK, TAN/BROWN, DARK BROWN, LIME GREEN, BEIGE, RED,
	GREEN, YELLOW, ORANGE
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED IN A PACK OF 12 PER COLOUR SPECIFIED
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 12
3.18	WOOL
	100% PREMIUM ACRYLIC WOOL
	4 PLY 295 M / 100G
	COLOURS: MUSTARD, MAROON, BRIGHT PINK, BRIGHT PURPLE, BRIGHT BLUE, NAVY BLUE,
	EMERALD GREEN, LILAC, BLACK, TAN/BROWN, DARK BROWN, LIME GREEN, BEIGE, RED,
	GREEN, YELLOW, ORANGE
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED IN A PACK OF 10 PER COLOUR SPECIFIED
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 12
3.19	CROCHET COTTON (TRI COLOUR)
	100% ACRYLIC , 10 X 10CM TENSION
	COLOURS: MULTICOLOUR WITH BLUE, MULTICOLOUR WITH PINK, MULTICOLOUR WITH
	GREEN
	DIMENSIONS: 50G X 250CM LENGTH
	PACKAGING: BOX OF 12
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 12
3.20	EMBROIDERY TWIST COTTON
	CONSISTS OF FOUR STRANDS OF COTTON PER THREAD
	COLOURS: GREEN, PINK, BLUE, YELLOW, ORANGE, RED, BURGUNDY/MAROON, BLACK,
	PURPLE, BROWN, CREAM, OLIVE GREEN
	DIMENSIONS: 20M ROLL
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 5 QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 12
3.21	EMBROIDERY RING SET
	CONSISTS OF 3 ROUND ADJUSTABLE WOODEN RINGS/ HOOPS
	COLOUR: BROWN/ WOODEN DIMENSIONS: SMALL (6 INCHES), MEDIUM (9 INCHES), AND LARGE (12 INCHES)
	PACKAGING: SET OF 3, ONE OF EACH SIZE
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 3
I	

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **84** of **100**

3.22	HAND SEWING NEEDLES KIT TO INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING: ASSORTED EMBROIDERY NEEDLES - V SHAPED OPENING X 2 CARDS ASSORTED TAPESTRY NEEDLES - BLUNT TIPPED SEWING NEEDLE USED ON LARGER WOVEN FABRICS X 2 CARDS	
	ASSORTED HAND SEWING NEEDLES – INCLUDES LEATHER, BLANKET, AND WOOL NEEDLES X 2 CARDS	
	SIZES FOR THE ABOVE MUST INCLUDE: SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT. (PACK OF 10 KITS)	
2.00	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10 KITS	
3.23	KNITTING NEEDLES KIT DOUBLE POINTED KNITTING NEEDLES WITH A BACKED-ON SILICON COATING.	
	MADE FROM ALUMINIUM ALLOY.	
	PROVIDES STRENGTH, DURABILITY, WHILE REMAINING LIGHTWEIGHT FOR COMFORTABLE	
	KNITTING LENGTH: 30CM	
	TO INCLUDE SIZES: 4, 4.5, 5, 5.5, 6, 6.5, 7, 7.5, 8	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT (4 PAIRS OF EACH SIZE)	
3.24	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 4 PAIRS OF EACH SIZE CROCHET HOOK NEEDLES KIT	
3.24	ALUMINUM CROCKET HOOKS FEATURE A TAPER THROAT AND SMOOTH ROUND TIP	
	TO INCLUDE SIZES: 3, 3.5, 4, 4.5, 5, 5.5, 6	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT (4 UNITS OF EACH SIZE)	
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 4 UNITS OF EACH SIZE	
3.25	SEWING MACHINE NEEDLES KIT TO INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING:	
	TO FIT ALL SEWING MACHINE TYPES	
	TYPES AND SIZES AVAILABLE:	
	UNIVERSAL: SIZE 80/ 12 X 10 CARDS JEANS (HEAVY DUTY): SIZE 90/14 X 10 CARDS	
	STRETCH 340 SIZE 75/11 OR SIZE 90/14 X 10 CARDS	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT	
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 30 CARDS OF NEEDLES	
3.26	BASIC SEWING KIT TO INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING:	
	THIMBLES – SOFT RUBBER X 10 UNITS	
	BOBBINS - ROUND, PLASTIC X 20 UNITS	
	QUICK UNPICK- PLASTIC GRIP AND SHARP STEEL BLADE X 20 UNITS DRESSMAKING STRAIGHT PINS – STAINLESS STEEL / NICKEL-PLATED STEEL PINS, 34MM,	
	IN A CONTAINER X 500 UNITS	
	SMALL SEWING SNIPPER SCISSORS - X 4 UNITS	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT	
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 KIT	
3.27	SEWING ACCESSORY KIT	
	HOOK AND EYE NICKLE-PLATED STEEL, SIZES: 1, 2, 3 X 1 PACK OF 40 UNITS PRESS STUDS: NICKEL-PLATED STEEL SIZES: 1, 2 X 1 PACK OF 40 UNITS	
	ZIPPERS: NYLON-COIL ZIPPERS, METAL PULL TAB, COLOURS: BEIGE, DARK BROWN,	
	SIZES: 20CM, 25CM, 30CM X 4 OF EACH SIZE AND COLOUR	
	SAFETY PINS: NICKEL PLATED, SIZES 1, 2 X 1 PACK OF 40 UNITS EACH SIZE	
	SAFETY PINS: HEAVY DUTY, NICKEL PLATED 45MM X 1 PACK OF 40 UNITS EACH	
	FABRIC MARKING PEN: BLACK OR BLUE X 20 UNITS	
	DRESSMAKER TAPE MEASURE: 150CM – 200CM, GRADUATIONS: 1MM X 10 UNITS	
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 KIT	
3.28	DRESSMAKING SCISSORS	
3.20	CORROSIVE RESISTANT BLADE, TITANIUM COATED SHEARS FOR EXTRA SHARPNESS	
	SOFT GRIP WITH CONTOURED HANDLES	
	LEFT OR RIGHT HANDED	
	DIMENSIONS: TOTAL LENGTH 230MM	
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 4	
•	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 4 SCISSORS	

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **85** of **100**

4. ADL CONSU	ADL CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES		
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION		
4.1	SCOOTER HELMET PROVIDES THOROUGH HEAD PROTECTION WHILST LOOKING LIKE A BASEBALL CAP/SCOOTER HELMET COLOURS: WHITE / BLACK / GREY SIZES: SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE X 2 EACH PACKAGING: PACK OF 6 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 6 UNITS		
4.2	BASEBALL SHAPE SAFTEY HELMET/CAP PROVIDES THOROUGH HEAD PROTECTION WHILST LOOKING LIKE A BASEBALL CAP COLOURS: WHITE / BLACK / GREY SIZES: SMALL, MEDIUM, LARGE X 2 EACH PACKAGING: PACK OF 6 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 6 UNITS		
4.3	KITCHEN SPREAD BOARD WITH SPIKES WHITE, DURABLE KITCHEN SPREAD BOARD WITH 12MM HIGH CORNER GUARDS ON TWO SIDES TO PREVENT BREAD FROM MOVING WHEN SPREADING. FOUR SUCTION CUPS ANCHOR THE BOARD SECURELY TO THE WORK SURFACE. IT MUST ALSO FEATURE A SET OF STAINLESS STEEL SPIKES INSERTED INTO THE BOARD TO HOLD FOOD ITEMS IN PLACE SUCH AS FRUIT OR VEGETABLES FOR PEELING, SLICING OR CHOPPING. MADE FROM POLYPROPYLENE DIMENSIONS: WIDTH: 30CM, LENGTH: 30CM PACKAGING: PACK OF 5 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS		
4.4	SUCTION NAILBRUSH MUST HAVE SUCTION CUPS ON THE UNDERSIDE TO HOLD THE BRUSH IN PLACE. USED FOR PEOPLE WITH POOR DEXTERITY OR PEOPLE WHO ONLY HAVE USE OF ONE HAND ALL NYLON BRISTLE BRUSH MOUNTED ON TWO SUCTION CUPS. DIMENSIONS: BRISTLE AREA MEASURES WIDTH: 3.2CM, LENGTH: 10.8CM PACKAGING: PACK OF 10 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS		
4.5	PEN AND PENCIL GRIP HOLDER SOFT PVC MOULDING THAT FITS ONTO A NORMAL SIZED PEN/PENCIL TO MAKE THEM EASIER TO GRIP AND CONTROL WRITING. DIMENSIONS: INTERNAL DIAMETER 8MM. PACKAGING: PACK OF 50 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 50 UNITS		
4.6	BOTTLE WITH DRINKING TUBE DRINKING BOTTLE WITH GRADUATIONS ON THE SIDE TO MONITOR FLUID INTAKE. FEATURES AN INTEGRATED CAP WITH HANGING BRACKET WHICH HAS THE ABILITY TO HOOK, CLIP OR HANG ONTO BEDS, WHEELCHAIRS, CHAIRS ETC. LONG DRINKING TUBE WITH A BITE VALVE AND A SMALL CLIP TO ATTACH THE TUBE TO CLOTHING IF REQUIRED. CAPACITY: 1 LITRE PACKAGING: PACK OF 5 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS		
4.7	NON-SPILL DRINKING BOTTLE A DRINKING CUP WITH AN ANGLED SPOUT TO FACILITATE EASE OF USE. GROOVES IN THE CUP ENSURE A BETTER GRIP AND THE VALVE MUST ENABLE FLOW CONTROL AND NO SPILLS. CAPACITY: 500ML PACKAGING: PACK OF 5 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS		

4.8	LONG-HANDLED SPONGE / BRUSH SOFT BRUSH / FOAM SPONGE 7.6CM THICK MOUNTED ON PLASTIC MOULDABLE HANDLE WITH HOLE FOR HANGING; DIMENSIONS: LENGTH 57CM. PACKAGING: PACK OF 10 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS
4.9	PLASTIC PLATE GUARD FITS AROUND ORDINARY CIRCULAR DINNER PLATES AND PROVIDES WALLS AGAINST WHICH FOOD MAY BE PUSHED AGAINST UTENSILS. MICROWAVE AND DISHWASHER SAFE. DIMENSIONS: FIT PLATE DIAMETERS 23-28 CM PACKAGING: PACK OF 10 UNITS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS
4.10	ONE-HANDED EATING AID COMBINED FORK AND KNIFE WHICH ALLOW FOR CUTTING AND EATING USING ONE HAND LONG LASTING, HEAVY-DUTY PLASTIC UTENSIL. DIMENSIONS: LENGTH: 19CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS
4.11	STYLUS BALLPOINT PEN FOR PHONES AND TABLETS BALLPOINT PEN WITH SOFT RUBBER TIP THAT DOES NOT SCRATCH THE SCREEN COLOUR: BLACK PACKAGING: PACK OF 10 QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS
4.12	NON-SLIP MAT USED FOR STABILISING EQUIPMENT, PLATES FOR EATING AND SEATS TO IMPROVE POSITIONING. NON-SLIP ON BOTH SIDES AND FLEXIBLE. TWO-SIDE GRIP ENSURES THE MATERIAL ITSELF WILL NOT SLIP REUSABLE AND EASY TO CLEAN. LATEX FREE, ANTIMICROBIAL. COLOURS: BLUE OR BLACK DIMENSIONS: SINGLE ROLL = 8" x 6-6 x 1/32" PACKAGING: ROLL QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10 ROLLS
4.13	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED CELL CLOSED CELL FOAM TUBING TO BUILD UP TOOL & UTENSIL HANDLES TO GIVE GREATER CONTROL TO PEOPLE WHO LACK COORDINATION, STRENGTH OR GRIPPING ABILITY SLIP RESISTANT OUTER LAYER DISHWASHER SAFE. CAN BE CUT TO THE REQUIRED LENGTH AVAILABLE IN BRIGHT COLOURS DIMENSIONS: MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING SIZES AND COLOURS: LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 6MM, OUTER DIAMETER 25MM / TAN COLOUR LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 9MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / RED COLOUR LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 16MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / BLUE COLOUR PACKAGING PACK OF 6, COLOUR AND SIZE SPECIFIED QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 12 UNITS OF ONE SIZE/COLOUR
4.13a	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED CELL LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 6MM, OUTER DIAMETER 25MM / TAN COLOUR
4.13b	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED CELL LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 9MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / RED COLOUR
4.13c	FOAM TUBING FOR ASSISTIVE DEVICES, CLOSED CELL LENGTH = 300MM, INNER DIAMETER = 16MM, OUTER DIAMETER 29MM / BLUE COLOUR

ZNB 6573/2021-H Page **87** of **100**

5 HAND THED	APY CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
5.1	EXERCISE RESISTANCE BAR
0.1	USE TO IMPROVE GRIP STRENGTH IN THE ARM, HAND AND SHOULDER.
	RUBBER BAR, EASY TO GRIP TEXTURE WITH RIDGES FOR COMFORTABLE USE DURING
	BENDING, TWISTING, AND OSCILLATING.
	MOVEMENTS
	DIMENSIONS: 12" LONG, 1.5" DIAMETER BAR
	MUST BE AVAILABLE IN THE FOLLOWING RESISTANCE LEVELS:
	6 LBS. OF FORCE – YELLOW 10 LBS. OF FORCE - RED
	15 LBS. OF FORCE - REEN
	25 LBS. OF FORCE – BLUE
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT WITH 4 DIFFERENT SIZES
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 1 UNIT OF EACH SIZE
5.2	STOPWATCH
	FOR USE IN TIMING EVALUATIONS, MODALITIES AND EXERCISE PROGRAMMES.
	CHRONOGRAPH FEATURES A TIME/CALENDAR DISPLAY, ALARM AND 24 HOUR STOPWATCH
	THAT COUNTS IN INTERVALS OF 1/100 SECOND FOR THE FIRST 30 MINUTES AND 1 SECOND FOR
	UP TO 24 HOURS.
	BATTERY AND CORD TO HANG AROUND THE NECK INCLUDED
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
5.3	4
5.3	LONG-RING TIMER SIXTY MINUTE, SPRING-WOUND TIMER IN WHITE PLASTIC
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	DURABLE, RINGS A 10-SECOUND SIGNAL AT THE END OF INTERVAL.
	DIMENSIONS: 6.5CM X 11CM PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
5.4	147
5.4	MULTI-FUNCTIONAL WORK STATION USED TO INCREASE WHOLE BODY RANGE OF MOTION, STRENGTH, CO-ORDINATION AND
	ENDURANCE. ALSO FOR ASSESSING AND IMPROVING COGNITIVE AND ORGANISATIONAL
	SKILLS, ATTENTION SPAN, PROBLEM SOLVING, AND PERCEPTUAL MOTOR SKILLS BY HAVING
	THE USER ASSEMBLE THE WORK STATION IN ONE OF THE MANY GRADABLE POSITIONS.
	SET INCLUDES:
	 FIVE ALUMINUM PANELS (THREE 41 X 61CM PANELS AND TWO 41 X 41CM PANELS),
	TWO SHELVES 41 X 41CM, MORE THAN 325 NUTS,
	BOLTS AND WASHERS IN DIFFERENT STYLES AND SHAPES,
	9 HAND TOOLS A TOOL BOX AND
	122 X69CM MAT FOR TABLE PROTECTION. ODE HANDLES FOR FACE OF LITTING AND TRANSPORTING.
	SIDE HANDLES FOR EASE OF LIFTING AND TRANSPORTING. PACKAGING: EACH (SELF-ASSEMBLY)
	QUANTITY: EACH
5.5	RESISTIVE PREHENSION BENCH
3.0	OFFERS GRADED RESISTING AND PREHENSION FOR BOTH SINGLE-HAND AND BILATERAL
	ACTIVITIES. 36 SPRINGS DELIVER MEASURED RESISTANCE UP TO 9.5KG.
	FOUR DIFFERENT KNOB STYLES ALLOW GRADING OF PREHENSION THROUGHOUT THE RANGE
	OF RESISTANCE.
	DIFFERENT SURFACE TEXTURES ON THE FOUR KNOB DESIGNS AID IN DECREASING
	HYPERSENSIVITY.
	MEASURES 41 X 41CM ON 14CM LEGS. HEAVY-DUTY ALUMINUM. PACKAGING: EACH (SELF-ASSEMBLY)
	QUANTITY: EACH
	WOMEN OF EACH

5.6	WORK BENCH			
0.0	1101111			
	USED FOR IMPROVING STRENGTH AND ENDURANCE OF THE SHOULDERS, ELBOWS, WRISTS			
	AND HANDS AND FOR IMPROVING FINE MOTOR CO-ORDINATION.			
	CUT-OUT FRONT ALLOWS BILATERAL WORK THAT DUPLICATES A HIDDEN, CONFINED WORK			
	AREA.			
	COMPACT DESIGN TO ALLOW POSITIONING AT VARIOUS HEIGHTS TO BE USED BY A PERSON			
	WHILST SITTING, STANDING OR LYING.			
	HEAVY-DUTY PLASTIC, 48 X 38 X 15CM BENCH HAS 11 ROWS OF 7 DIFFERENT STYLES OF NUTS,			
	BOLTS, WASHERS AND SCREWS.			
	BUILT-IN SIDE HANDLES FOR EASY TRANSPORTING.			
	AN ATTACHED RACK KEEPS TOOLS ORGANISED. SET INCLUDES 15CM AND 20CM ADJUSTABLE			
	WRENCHES, TWO SCREWDRIVERS AND FOUR HEX KEYS.			
	A TOOL BOX FOR THE HARDWARE IS INCLUDED.			
	PACKAGING: EACH (SELF-ASSEMBLY)			
	QUANTITY: EACH			
F 7				
5.7	SQUEEZE BALL HAND EXERCISER			
	PALM SIZE BALL;			
	RETURNS TO ORIGINAL DIAMETER;			
	DIMENSIONS: 6CM DIAMETER			
	PACKAGING: PACK OF 24			
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 24			

6. PAEDIATRIC	CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
6.1	DRESSING CUBE A COLOURFUL MATERIAL CUBE, USED FOR TEACHING CHILDREN TO IMPROVE THEIR HAND/EYE CO-ORDINATION AND PRACTICE HOW TO: BUTTON, ZIP, BUCKLE, SNAP, LACE, HOOK & LOOP MADE OF 100% COTTON AND MACHINE WASHABLE. DIMENSIONS: 203 X 203 X 203MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
6.2	STRING A LACE JUMBO BEADS LACING JUMBO BEADS ON A HEAVY DUTY COTTON LACE TO HELP IMPROVE HAND/EYE CO- ORDINATION, PINCH GRASP AND FINE MOTOR SKILLS. INCLUDES ATLEAST 30 COLOURED HARDWOOD/HARD PLASTIC JUMBO BEADS OF VARIOUS SIZES AND TWO 910MM COTTON LACES. PACKAGING: SET OF ATLEAST 30 COLOURED JUMBO BEADS AND TWO COTTON LACES. QUANTITY: EACH
6.3	PERCEPTUAL PUZZLE – WOODEN USED AS A PERCEPTUAL MOTOR CHALLENGE WITH VARIOUS LEVELS OF DIFFICULTY. SEVEN PIECE WOODEN PUZZLE IN SQUARE FRAME. MUST INCLUDE DESIGN SHEETS TO DUPLICATE. PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
6.4	COGNITOYS SET USED FOR COGNITIVELY AND PHYSICALLY CHALLENGED CHILDREN AND ADULTS TO IMPROVE REACH, RANGE OF MOTION, MIDLINE CROSSING, CO-ORDINATION AND UPPER EXTREMITY STRENGTH AND ENDURANCE. 16 BRIGHTLY COLOURED WOODEN SHAPES AND DETACHABLE WOODEN DOWELS IN FOUR HEIGHTS UP TO 851MM. DIMENSIONS: WOODEN BASE MEASURES 305 X 889 X 19MM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
6.5	COMPLEX FORM BOARD USED FOR EVALUATION AND TRAINING FOR FORM CONSTANCY, POSITION IN SPACE, SHAPE RECOGNITION. FORM BOARD WITH 12 SHAPES. SHAPES ARE 2.2CM HIGH DIMENSIONS: 62CM X 41CM X1.3CM PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
6.6	BALLOONS STRONG AND DURABLE PLAIN, ROUND MULTI COLOURED (NON-METALLIC) PACKAGING: PACK OF 100 QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 150

7. CRAFT C	ONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
7.1	FLIP CHART PAPER GRAMMAGE: 60GSM COLOUR: WHITE SLOTTED HOLES TO FIT MOST FLIPCHART STANDS SIZE: 590MM X 840MM PACKAGING: PAD OF 50 SHEETS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 4
7.2	RE-USABLE PUTTY-LIKE TEMPORARY ADHESIVE PERMANENTLY PLASTIC AND PLIABLE SOLVENT FREE, ACID FREE REUSABLE NON GREASY NON TOXIC SIZE: 100G WALLET PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
7.3	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 12MM POLYESTER COLOUR: WHITE SIZES: 3MM X 12MM X 30M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
7.4	DOUBLE SIDED ADHESIVE TAPE – 24MM POLYESTER COLOUR: WHITE SIZES: 3MM X 24MM X 30M PACKAGING: PER ROLL QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
7.5	CRAFT PAINTBRUSHES VARIOUS SIZED CRAFT PAINTBRUSHES FOR USE IN CRAFT ACTIVITIES WOODEN HANDLE WITH ROUND SYNTHETIC BRISTLES SIZES: RANGING FROM 1 -12 PACKAGING: PACK OF 12 PACKAGED AS SET QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 12 BRUSHES
7.6	WHITE BOARDS FOR INTERACTIVE GROUP THERAPY WHITEBOARD SIZE: A4 PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS

8. WOODWO	RK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
8.1	WOOD VARNISH
	FOR EXTERIOR USE
	COLOUR: CLEAR
	SIZE: 5 LITRE
	PACKAGING: 5 LITRE TIN
	QUANTITY: EACH
8.2	SANDPAPER – 100 GRIT
	ALL-PURPOSE SANDING PAPER
	FINE SANDPAPER - 100 GRIT
	SIZE: 300MM X 1M
	PACKAGING: 5X 1M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
8.3	SANDPAPER – 80 GRIT
	ALL-PURPOSE SANDING PAPER
	MEDIUM-FINE SANDPAPER - 80 GRIT
	SIZE: 300MM X 1M
	PACKAGING: 5X 1M ROLL
0 4	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
8.4	POLYURETHANE SEALER INDOOR USE
	COLOUR: CLEAR, MATT
	SIZE: 5 LITRE
	PACKAGING: 5 LITRE TIN
	QUANTITY: EACH
8.5	TURPENTINE
	COLOUR: CLEAR
	SIZE: 5 LITRE
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH
8.6	WOOD GLUE
	WATER-BASED MULTI-PURPOSE WOOD GLUE
	A LOW VOLATILE ORGANIC COMPOUND, WHITE PVA BASED ADHESIVE
	SIZE: 500ML BOTTLE WITH FINE NOZZLE
	PACKAGING: EACH
0.7	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
8.7	CONTACT GLUE
	GENERAL PURPOSE CONTACT ADHESIVE
	SUITABLE FOR USE ON RUBBER, LEATHER, METAL, MOST PLASTICS, WOOD. SIZE: 100ML TUBE
	PACKAGING: PER TUBE
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
8.8	MASONITE BOARD
0.0	SMOOTH ON BOTH SIDES, DURABLE
	THICKNESS: 5MM
	TEMPERED (NO HOLES)
	SIZE: 3.2MM X 240/ 250MM
	PACKAGING: PER PLANK; CUT AS SPECIFIED
	QUANTITY: EACH
8.9	SA PINE SHELVING
	TDM, SHRINK WRAP
	THICKNESS: 20MM
	SIZE: 610MM X 2400MM
	PACKAGING: PER PLANK; CUT AS SPECIFIED
2.42	QUANTITY: EACH
8.10	DUST SAFETY GOGGLES
	CLEAR, ANTI-FOG LENSE FOR IMPROVED VISIBILITY
	ELASTIC HEADBAND ADJUSTS FOR A COMFORTABLE FIT.
	FITS OVER MOST PRESCRIPTION FRAMES
	PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: EACH

8.11	PAINT BRUSHES A BLEND OF PURE BRISTLES AND SYNTHETIC FILAMENTS SIZE: 25MM BRUSH
	PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS
8.12	PAINT BRUSHES A BLEND OF PURE BRISTLES AND SYNTHETIC FILAMENTS
	SIZE: 50MM BRUSH PACKAGING: EACH
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS
8.13	PAINT BRUSHES A BLEND OF PURE BRISTLES AND SYNTHETIC FILAMENTS
	SIZE: 75MM BRUSH
	PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS
8.14	WIRE NAILS
	FLAT HEAD
	SIZE: 32MM
	PACKAGING: BAG OF 50 NAILS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 2 PACKS
8.15	MASKING TAPE
	SIZE : 24MM X 40M
	PACKAGING: PER ROLL
8.16	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 5 UNITS PANEL PINS
0.10	WIRE PANEL PINS
	SIZE: 25MM X 1.5MM
	PACKAGING: PACKET OF 750 UNITS
0.47	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 2 PACKS
8.17	WOOD SCREWS STEEL, FULL THREAD
	SIZE: 4MM X 20MM
	PACKAGING: BAG OF 400 UNITS
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 2 PACKS
8.18	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS
	SIZE: 910MM X 8MM, 910MM X 10MM, 910MM X 12MM, 910MM X 14MM, PACKAGING: SPECIFY SIZE
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS
8.18a	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS
0.401	SIZE: 910MM X 8MM,
8.18b	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS SIZE: 910MM X 10MM
8.18c	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS
	SIZE : 910MM X 12MM
8.18d	WOODEN DOWEL STICK RODS
	SIZE :, 910MM X 14MM
8.19	NATURAL CANE
	RAW CANE FOR BASKET WEAVING
	SIZES: 3MM X 1KG ROLL PACKAGING: 5 ROLLS PER PACK
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 ROLLS
8.20	NATURAL CANE
	RAW CANE FOR BASKET WEAVING
	SIZES: 2MM X 1KG ROLL
	PACKAGING: 5 ROLLS PER PACK
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 ROLLS

9. LEATHER	RWORK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
9.1	LEATHER HAND SEWING NEEDLE
5.1	ROUND POINTED NEEDLE USED FOR HAND STITCHING LEATHER CRAFT WORK
	SIZE: 55MM LENGTH X 1.02MM DIAMETER
	PACKAGING: 10 PER PACK
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10 UNITS
9.2	VINYL FABRIC
J.Z	COLOURS: BROWN AND BLACK
	SIZE: 1M ²
	PACKAGING: 10M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 10M ROLL
9.3	LEATHERWORK SYNTHETIC THONGING
3.3	COLOUR: BROWN AND BLACK
	SIZE: 3MM DIAMETER, 10M LENGTH
	PACKAGING: 10M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 20M ROLL
10 DEADWOD	IK CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
TEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
10.1	FLAT-NOSE PLIERS- SMALL
	USED FOR MANIPULATING WIRE AND OTHER JEWELLERY-MAKING SUPPLIES.
	DROP-FORGED STEEL PLIERS WITH RUBBER COATED HANDLES
	DIMENSIONS: LENGTH: 13.5CM PACKAGING: EACH
40.0	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 UNITS
10.2	JEWELLERY MAKING KIT COMPRISING THE FOLLOWING:
	HEADPINS SILVER COLOUR HOLE SIZE: / THICKNESS: 0.7MM
	SIZE: APPROX.: 4CM PK: 10X 25G PACK
	OPEN JUMP RINGS SILVER COLOUR HOLE SIZE: 6.4MM THICKNESS: 0.7MM
	SIZE: APPROX.: 8MM PK: 10X 25G PACK
	EAR HOOKS FOR EARRINGS SILVER COLOUR HOLE SIZE: 1.8MM THICKNESS: 3MM
	SIZE: APP:18MM PK:10X 25G PACK
	BARREL CLASP SILVER COLOUR, HOLE SIZE: 4.1MM THICKNESS: 17MM
	SIZE: APPROX:17MM X 8MM PK: 10 X 25G PACK
	BOLT SPRING CLASP RING, SILVER, HOLE SIZE: 1.6MMTHICKNESS: 3.8MM
	SIZE: APP: 16MM X 14MM PK: 10 X 25G PACK
	BOLT RING TABS SILVER SIZE: APPROX.: 7MM PACKAGING: 10X 25G PACK
	RIBBON CAPS HOLE SIZE: 2.5MM X1.3MM THICKNESS: 3.9MM
	SIZE: APPROX:7MM X 6MM PACK: 10X 25G PK
	SPLIT RINGS SILVER COLOUR DIMENSIONS: 25MM DIAMETER PACKAGING: 10X 25G PACK
	PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A KIT. (PACK OF 5 KITS)
40.0	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 KITS
10.3	GLASS BEADS (ALSO KNOWN AS SEED BEADS)
	COLOURS: ASSORTED COLOURS (EACH COLOUR IN AN INDIVIDUAL BAG)
	SIZE: 3MM
	PACKAGING: 500G PACK, COLOUR SPECIFIED
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 PACKS
10.4	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE
	USED FOR JEWELLERY-MAKING SUPPLIES
	DIMENSIONS: THICKNESS 0.71MM
	PACKAGING: 20M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 20M ROLL
10.5	GALVANISED STEEL BINDING WIRE
	USED FOR JEWELLERY-MAKING SUPPLIES
	DIMENSIONS : THICKNESS 1.25MM
	PACKAGING: 20M ROLL
	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 20M ROLL

11. SPORTS A	ND RECREATION CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES
ITEM NO.	DESCRIPTION / SPECIFICATION
11.1	SOCCER BALL FIFA INSPECTED AND APPROVED
	SIZE: 5 PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 2 BALLS
11.2	NETBALL COLOURS: MULTI COLOURED SIZE: 5 PACKAGING: EACH
11.3	QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 2 BALLS 10-PIN BOWLING SET
	INCLUDES 10 PLASTIC PINS AND MINIMUM OF 1 BALL SUPPLIED AS SET IN DRAWSTRING BAG PACKAGING: EACH QUANTITY: EACH
11.4	BOCCIA BALL SET DISABILITY SPORT FOR SEVERELY DISABLED SET CONSISTS OF CARRY BAG, 6 RED BALLS, 6 BLUE BALLS AND 1 WHITE BALL COMBINATION OF HARD AND SOFT BALLS BALL CRITERIA (BISFED – BOCCIA INTERNATIONAL SPORTS FEDERATION): WEIGHT PER BALL: 275G. +/- 12G CIRCUMFERENCE: 270MM. +/- 8MM PACKAGING: SUPPLIED AS A SET QUANTITY: EACH
11.5	WHISTLE PLASTIC WHISTLE WITH CORD TO HANG AROUND NECK PACKAGING: 10 IN A PACK QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = PACK OF 10 UNITS
11.6	UNO CARD GAME FULL SET OF PLAYING CARDS PACKAGING: 5 PACKS QUANTITY: SINGLE UNIT = 5 BOXES

ZNB 6573/2021-H: SCHEDULE OF ACCESSORIES

Bidders must quote the price of the accessories listed as well as any other accessories that may be useful to the end users. The receiving Institutions may purchase individual accessories necessary for their particular Institution.

CAT NO	ITEM	PRICE INCLUDING VAT

Please note that the price(s) stipulated above should not be transferred to the pricing schedule as they do not form part of the evaluation.

ZNB 6573/2021-H: SCHEDULE OF OPTIONAL ACCESSORIES

Bidders must quote the price of the optional accessories listed as well as any other accessories that may be useful to the end users. The receiving Institutions may purchase individual accessories necessary for their particular Institution.

CAT NO	ITEM	PRICE INCLUDING VAT

Please note that the price(s) stipulated above should not be transferred to the pricing schedule as they do not form part of the evaluation.

ZNB 6573/2021-H: DETAILED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION

GENERAL INFORMATION REQUIRED

FAILURE TO COMPLETE THIS PART WILL DISQUALIFY THE BIDDER

Make:				
Model Number / F	art Number for:			
Country of Origin				
Delivery Period				
R S A Import Perr	nit Holder (License No)			
Bidder				
Signature			Date	
Address				
Telephone No		Fax N	No	
Contact Person (Please Print)				

SECTION O: EVALUATION CRITERIA

Evaluation will be based on the following:

Phase 1: Minimum Compulsory Requirements Phase 2: Technical Evaluation

Phase 3: Price and Preference Points

Phase 1: Minimum Compulsory Requirements
The Bidder shall complete and submit the following returnable schedules and documents:

		COMPULSORY (YES / NO)	COMPULSORY	FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY			
		NON-	(YES / NO)	- 00	LONE	•	
NO.	SECTION/ SCHEDULE	SUBMISSION	FOR BID				
	CESTION, CONESCE	WILL RENDER	EVALUATION	YES	NO	N/A	
		BIDDERS NON-	PURPOSES				
		RESPONSIVE					
Prospe	Prospective Bidders MUST ensure that the following Sections of the bid document MUST be completed in ALL						
	ts to qualify for the next stage of evaluation:			-			
1	Section A: Invitation to Bid	Yes	Yes				
2	Section B: Special Instructions	Yes	Yes				
3	Section C: Authority to Sign the Bid	Yes	Yes				
4	Section D: Declaration of Interest	Yes	Yes				
5	Section E: Declaration of Bidder's Past SCM Practices	Yes	Yes				
6	Section F: Declaration that CSD is Updated with Latest	Yes	Yes				
	Bidder's Details						
7	Section G: Preference Points Claimed	Yes	Yes				
8	Section H: Certificate of Independent Bid Determination	Yes	Yes				
9	Section I: Record of Amendments to Bid Documents	Yes	Yes				
10	Section J: General Conditions of Contract	Yes	Yes				
11	Section K: Special Terms and Conditions	Yes	Yes				
12	Section L: Compulsory Site Inspection	No	No				
13	Section M: Pricing Schedule	Yes	Yes				
14	Section N: Specifications	Yes	Yes				
Prospe	ctive Bidders MUST provide the following as per the Ma	andatory Requireme	ents:				
1	A certified copy of the Consortium/ Joint Venture/	Yes	Yes				
	Partnership agreement.	If Applicable	If Applicable				
2	A Status Level Verification Certificate/Sworn	Yes	Yes				
	Affidavit (For EMEs& QSEs) must be Submitted in						
	order to qualify for Preference Points.						
3	Descriptive literature, pamphlets or brochures.	Yes	Yes				
4	Letter of undertaking if the bidder is not the	Yes	Yes				
	manufacturer of the Equipment or confirmation if						
	the bidder is the manufacturer of the equipment.						

Phase 2: Technical Evaluation

The system offered must comply fully with or exceed all of the minimum specification requirements as per the Clauses as contained in the Specification.

The prospective bidder is required to provide descriptive literature, pamphlets or brochures (i.e. supporting information for all components of the system) for the Technical Evaluation.

The prospective bidder will be required to provide a sample together for evaluation purposes as required in terms of clause 2.14 of the special terms and conditions of the bid.

Phase 3: Price and Preference Points

The value of this bid is estimated not to exceed R50 000 000 (all applicable taxes included) and therefore the 80/20 preference point system shall be applicable.

Points for this bid shall be awarded for:

- v) Price; and
- vi) Status Level of Contributor.

The maximum points for this bid are allocated as follows:

CATEGORY	POINTS
PRICE	80
STATUS LEVEL OF CONTRIBUTOR	20
Total points for Price and must not exceed	100

Failure on the part of a bidder to submit proof of Status level of contributor together with the bid will be interpreted to mean that preference points for Status level of contribution are not claimed.

The department reserves the right to require of a bidder, either before a bid is adjudicated or at any time subsequently, to substantiate any claim in regard to preferences, in any manner required by the department.